PUBLIC USE DATASET ANNOTATED ECRF

Therapeutic Hypothermia after Pediatric Cardiac Arrest (THAPCA – Out of Hospital Trial) CPCCRN Protocol Number 010 PECARN Protocol 007

Frank Moler, MD, Primary Investigator University of Michigan, Mott Children's Hospital

Funded by the National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute (NHLBI)

Protocol Version 1.12 Protocol Version Date: October 15, 2012

Annotated eCRF Version 1.0 Annotated eCRF Version Date: June 28, 2016

Table of Contents

Annotations key:iii
Demographic Information1
Eligibility2
Cardiac Patients
Baseline Neurobehavioral 4
Family and Household Information
Family Burden CHQ7
Family Burden ITQOL9
Gestational Age11
Baseline Assessments 12
Etiology of Cardiac Arrest 15
Outside Hospital Cardiac Arrest 19
Review of Systems
Physical Examination
Pre-Arrest Status
Pre-intervention Vital Signs
Pre-intervention Electrolytes 40
Hypothermia Intervention Summary 41
Normothermia Intervention Summary
Blanketrol Temperature Log 45
ECMO Temperature Log 46
Vital Signs Log
Electrolytes Log
Primary Probe Log
Early Termination Temp Log 50
Day 0
Day 1
Day 2
Day 3

Day 4
Day 5
Day 6
Day 7
Day 8
Day 9
Day 10
Adverse Event Log 69
Concomitant Medications70
Culture Log71
Procedure Log
Initial PICU Discharge
Hospital Discharge74
Day 28 Vital Status
Death Information
3-Month Follow-up Status
3-Month Follow-up KKI
12-Month Follow-up Status
12-Month Follow-up KKI
12-Month Follow-up Onsite Evaluations
Neurobehavioral Battery lt 5yo 9months
Neurobehavioral Battery 6-16yo
Neurobehavioral Battery 17 years and older
PRCA Neurological Outcome Measure (Up to 3years old) 102
PRCA Neurological Outcome Measure (Children Aged 3 Years and Older) 105
12-Month Vital Status
Vineland Adaptive Behavior Scale (VABS) 109
Outcomes 112
Temperature

Annotations key:



Notes:

SubjectID is a randomly generated ID number that uniquely identifies an enrolled (randomized) subject across datasets, it does not contain information about original site. For instances of multiple records per enrolled subjected in a dataset, SubjectID and ItemGroupRepeatKey are used. Similarly, if there are multiple forms filled per subject, the variables StudyDay, Phase, Occurrence, StudyEvent, or VABSPhase are used with SubjectID as needed.

All out of range and other questionable data has been included in the public use datasets.

Sensitive and/or identifying information entered in free text fields have been removed from the public use datasets.

Randomization Day will be coded as 0 (Day 0) and all other dates will be recoded as number of days after Day 0.

Demographics (1 of 1)	
SubjectID	

Demographic Information



*Note: Recoded values 1 and 4 (American Indian or Alaska Native and Native Hawaiian or Other Pacific Islander) as 95 (Other)

Derived variables included in the Demographics dataset:

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
ageyrs		#	Age at Randomization (years)	Randomization Date - Birthdate

	Eligib	ility (1 of 1)		
Eligibility	Su	ıbjectID		
Screeni(0/4) Inclusi(0/5) Exclusi(0/23)	Select to J	Jump 💌		
Title: Screening Information				
Instructions: Only subjects that meet all inclusion criteria should be en	itered			
Date and Time Screening Completed				
Date: ScreenDay #	D-MMM-YYYY	Tir	me: ScreenTime \$6	* HH:MM
Patient's location at time of arrest ArrestLoc # enter the date and time the consent was signed:]*	DV6739G 1 = Out of hospital an 2 = In-hospital arrest 3 = In-hospital arrest	: Non-study hospital	
Date: ConsentDay # DD-MM	ΙΜ-ΥΥΥΥ	Time	e: ConsentTime \$6	HH:MM
Date and Time of randomization				
Date: DayRand #	О-МММ-ҮҮҮҮ	Т	ime: TimeRand \$6	HH:MM
Assigned treatment group		DU	1(729)	
TreatGroup #		1 =	76738G Hypothermia Normothermia	

CardiacPatients_v2 (1 of 1)		
SubjectID		
Cardiac Patients		
Cardiac(0/6) Select to Jump		
Title: Cardiac Patients		
Did the patient have congenital heart disease?		
(Select one) CHDYN #		
If "Yes", did the patient have two ventricles?		
(Select one) TwoVentrYN #		
Was the etiology of the arrest primarily an arrhythmia (e.g. prolonged QT syndrome, ventricular ta	c <mark>hycardia)?</mark>	1
(Select one)	YNs 1 = Yes	
Did the patient have myocarditis or cardiomyopathy?	0 = No	
(Select one) CardiomyoYN #		1
Was this a post-operative cardiac surgery patient at the time of screening (i.e. had cardiac surgery	during this hospi	talization)?
(Select one) CardiacSurgYN #		
If "Yes", did the patient have a Norwood procedure?		
(Select one) NorwoodYN #		





FamilyHouse	eInfo (2 of 2)								
Caregiv(0/10) FAD (0/12) Select to Jump									
Title: Family Assessment Device (FAD)									
Page:									
Family Assessment Device (FAD)									
Planning family activities is difficult because we misunderstand each other.	FADPlanning #	7							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered								
In times of crisis we turn to each other for support.	FADCrisis #	-							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *								
We cannot talk to each other about sadness we feel.	FADCantTalk #	4							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *								
Individuals in the family are accepted for what they are.	FADFamAccept #	4							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *								
We avoid discussing our fears and concerns.	FADNoDiscuss #	DV6792G							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	t answered *	1 = Strongly agree							
We express feelings to each other.	FADExpress #	2 = Agree 3 = Disagree							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *	4 = Strongly Disagree							
There are lots of bad feelings in our family.	FADBadFeel #	98 = Question not answered							
 Strongly agree Agree Disagree Strongly Disagree Question not 	t answered *								
We feel accepted for what we are.	FADAreAccept #								
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not									
Making decisions is a problem for our family.	FADDecisions #	-							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *								
We are able to make decisions about how to solve problems.	FADSolveProb #	-							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *								
We don't get along well together.	FADGetAlong #	4							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *								
We confide in each other.	FADConfide #	1							
○ Strongly agree ○ Agree ○ Disagree ○ Strongly Disagree ○ Question not	answered *								

	FamBurdenCl	HQ (1 of 2)
mily Burden CHQ	SubjectID	StudyPhase
CHQ (0/13) Select to Jump -		
Title: Family Burden - Child Health Questionnaire (CHQ)		
Page:		
Date questionnaire completed		
QOLDay #] 🔤 * DD-MMM-YYYY	(
During the past 4 weeks, how MUCH emotional worry or concern did ea	ch of the following ca	use YOU:
Your child's physical health?		
CHQ91a # Your child's emotional well-being or behavior? CHQ91b # Your child's attention or learning abilities? CHQ91c #	DV495G 1 = None at al 2 = A little bit 3 = Some 4 = Quite a bi 5 = A lot 6 = Not answer	t
During the past 4 weeks, were you LIMITED in the amount of time YOU	had for your own nee	eds due to:
Your child's physical health? CHQ92a # Your child's emotional well-being or behavior? CHQ92b # Your child's attention or learning abilities? CHQ92c #	DV498G 1 = Yes- lim 2 = Yes - lim 3 = Yes - lim 4 = No - not 5 = Not answ	nited some nited a little limited



	FamBurdITQOL (1 of 2)
	SubjectID StudyPhase
Family Burden ITQOL	
TQOL (0/15) Select to Jump	
Title: Family Burden - Infant and Toddler Quality of Life Questio	onnaire (ITQOL)
Page: Mark CRF Complete Save	Exit
Date questionnaire completed	
	D-MMM-YYYY
During the previous 4 weeks, how MUCH anxiety or worry did ex	ach of the following cause YOU?
Child's feeding, eating, sleeping habits	
ITQOL91a #	
Child's physical health	
ITQOL91b #	
Child's emotional well-being or behavior	
ITQOL91c #	DV495G
Child's learning abilities or cognitive development	1 = None at all 2 = A little bit
ITQOL91d #	3 = Some
	4 = Quite a bit
Child's ability to interact with others	5 = A lot
ITQOL91e #	6 = Not answered
Child's behavior	
ITQOL91f #	
Child's temperament	
ITQOL91g #	

FamBurdITQOL (2 of 2)



	GestationalAge (1 of 1)
Gestational Age	<u></u> ;
Gestati(0/2) Select to Jump Title: Gestational Age	
Instructions: This form is required for subjects less than 5 years of age	e at the time of randomization.
Was the patient's gestational age at birth 38 weeks or less?	
GestAgeBirth # * If "No" or "Co If "Yes", enter the patient's gestational age at birth: GestAgeWeeks # Weeks	ould not determine", skip the next question and save the form. YNCND 1 = Yes 0 = No 93 = Could not determine

Baseline (1 of 3)	
SubjectID	
Baseline Assessments	
Events 1 (0/1) Labs 1 (0/19) Labs 2 (0/24) Select to Jump	
Title: Event Review (Baseline evaluations) YN	
Were any culture specimens obtained prior to randomization?	
BLCulture YN # \bigcirc Yes \bigcirc No * If "Yes", record on culture log $0 = No$	
Events 1 (0/1) Labs 1 (0/19) Labs 2 (0/24)	
Title: Laboratory Tests (Baseline evaluations)	YN
Were any complete blood counts (CBC) obtained prior to randomization? BLCBCYN #	1 = Yes 0 = No
If "Yes", enter the most recent Hemoglobin, Platelet count and White blood cell count results available prior to randomizat	Dasenne_CDC
	White blood cell (10^3/microL)
BLCBCDay # BLCBCTime \$6 BLHgb # BLPlatelet #	BLWBC # SubjectID
ADD	ItemGroupRepeatKey
YN	
Were any of the following liver function tests (LFT) obtained prior to randomization? BLLFTYN # 0 - No	
U Yes U No	
If "Yes", enter the most recent ALT, AST, LDH and Total bilirubin results available prior to randomization	Baseline Liver
Date collected (DD-MMM-YYYY) Time collected (HH:MM) ALT/SGPT (U/L) AST/SGOT (U/L)	LDH (U/L) Total bilirubin (mg/dL)
BLLFTDay # BLLFTTime \$6 BLALT # BLAST #	LLDH # BLBilirubin # SubjectID
ADD	ItemGroupRepeatKey
YN	петогоиркереаккеу
Were any blood coagulation tests obtained prior to randomization? $1 = Yes$	
\bigcirc Yes \bigcirc No * BLCoagYN # $0 = No$	
If "Yes", enter the most recent PT, PTT and INR results available prior to randomization	Baseline_Coags
Date collected (DD-MMM-YYYY) Time collected (HH:MM) PT (seconds) PTT (seconds)	INR Daschie_coags
	SubjectID
BLCoagDay # BLCoagTime \$6 BLPT # BLPTT #	BLINR # ItemGroupRepeatKey

Baseline (2 of 3)

	Events 1 (0/1) Labs 1 (0/19) Labs 2 (0/24)	- Select to Jump 💌						
	Title: Laboratory Tests (Baseline evaluations)							1
	Were any of the following pancreatic enzyme tests obtained p		- YN 1 = Yes					1
	O Yes O No * BLPanEnzYN	I #	0 = No					
	If "Yes", enter the most recent Amylase and Lipase results a							
	Date collected (DD-MMM-YYYY) Time collected (HH:MM)	Amylase (U/L)	Lipase (U/L)		Baseline _Panci	reas	SubjectID	
ſ	BLPanEnzDay # BLPanEnzTime \$6	BLAmylase #	BLLipase #	X				
L	ADD		4			ItemGrou	ıpRepeeatKey	
••••	Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained prior to ra		$\begin{array}{c} YN\\1 = Yes\\0 = No\end{array}$					
	If "Yes", enter the most recent Magnesium, Ionized calcium,		ate results available pri	or to rando	mization	•••••		
	Date collected (DD-MMM-YYYY) Time collected (HH:MM)	Magnesium (mg/dL)	Ionized calcium (mm	ol/L) Te	otal calcium (mg/dL)	Phosphat	te (mg/dL)	ine _Chemistry
	BLOthChemDay # BLOthChemTm \$6	BLMagnesium #	BLIonizedCa	#	BLTotalCa #	BLPhospl		SubjectID
	ADD						ItemC	GroupRepeeatKey
	Were any lactate tests obtained prior to randomization? Ves No * BLLactateYI If "Yes", enter the most recent Lactate test results available Date collected (DD-MMM-YYYY) Time collected (HH:MM) BLLactDay # BLLactTime \$6 ADD	I	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No It		ne _Lactate SubjectID RepeeatKey			

Were any arterial blood ga	as (ABG) tests obtained p	111
	○ Yes ○ No * BLA	$\begin{array}{c} \text{BGYN \#} \\ 0 = \text{No} \end{array}$
If "Yes", enter the most re	ecent ABG test results av	ailable prior to randomization
Date collected:	BLABGDay #	DD-MMM-YYYY
Time collected:	BLABGTime \$6	НН:ММ
pH:	BLABGpH #	
PaCO2:	BLABGPaCO2 #	mmHg
PaO2:	BLABGPaO2 #	mmHg
Saturation:	BLABGSat #	%
HCO3 / Bicarbonate:	BLABGBicarb #	mmol/L



Descrip(0/4) Cardiov(0/3) N	eurolo(0/3) Select to Jump	~	
Title: Cardiovascular			
Instructions: The purpose of questions in this se	ction is to identify whether cardiovascular event	s contributed to the cardiac	c arrest, and if yes, to indicate the specific type of event.
Page:			
Was the cardiac arrest the result of a cardio	vascular event?	YN 1 Var	
○ Yes ○ No *	EtiolCardYN #	1 = Yes $0 = No$	
If "Yes", select or enter the cardiovascular e	event(s) contributing to the cardiac arrest		
Contributory cardiovascular e	vent(s): If "Other", specify	<i>r</i> :	ArrEtiol_EtiolCardio
(select all that apply) EtiolCardio #	Value not provid	led 🗵	SubjectID
ADD			·!
DV6764G			ItemGroupRepeatKey
2 = Hypovolemic shock (def 3 = Septic shock with hypote 4 = Cardiomyopathy 5 = Hemorrhage 6 = Pulmonary hypertension 95 = Other	ension		
Cardiov(0/3) Neurolo(0/3) C	ongeni(0/3)	×	
Title: Neurological			
Instructions: The purpose of questions in this se	ction is to identify whether neurological events	contributed to the cardiac a	arrest, and if yes, to indicate the specific type of event.
Page:		YN	
Was the cardiac arrest the result of a neurol		1 = Yes	s
○ Yes ○ No *	EtiolNeuroYN #	0 = No	
If "Yes", select or enter the neurological eve	ent(s) contributing to the cardiac arrest	••••••	
Contributory neurological event(s):	If "Other", specify:		ArrEtiol_EtiolNeuro
(selec EtiolNeuro #	Value not provided		SubjectID
ADD			
DV6765G 1 = Seizure with apnea			ItemGroupRepeatKey
95 = Other			

		ArrEtiol (3 o	of 4)		
Neurolo(0/3) Congeni(0/3) Resp	ira(0/3) 🕨 Select to Ju	mp 💌			
Title: Congenital Heart Disease					
Instructions: The purpose of questions in this section	is to identify whether congenital	heart disease contributed to t	he cardiac arrest, and i	if yes, to indicate the specific type of contr	ribution.
Page:			VN]	
Was the cardiac arrest the result of congenital h	eart disease?		YN 1 = Yes		
⊖ _{Yes} ⊖ _{No} * Eti	olCongYN #		0 = No		
If "Yes", select or enter the congenital heart dis	ease(s) contributing to the ca	rdiac arrest			
Contributory congenital heart disease(s):	If "Other", specify:			ArrEtiol_EtiolCongH	lrt
(select a EtiolCongHrt #	Value not provide	d 🗙			1
ADD				SubjectID	!
DV6766G 1 = Arrhythmia				ItemGroupRepeatKe	ey
2 = Hypoxemia]
3 = Low cardiac output					
4 = Postoperative during hospitalizat 95 = Other	10n				
Congeni(0/3) Respira(0/3) Misce	ell(0/5)	1p 💌			
Title: Respiratory Event					
Instructions: The purpose of questions in this section	is to identify whether respiratory	events contributed to the ca	diac arrest, and if yes,	, to indicate the specific type of event.	
Page:			YN	N	
Was the cardiac arrest the result of a respiratory	event? EtiolRespYN #			= Yes	
○ Yes ○ No *			0 =	= No	
If "Yes", select or enter the respiratory event(s)	contributing to the cardiac ar	rest			
Contributory respiratory event(s):	If "Other", specify;			ArrEtiol_EtiolResp	
EtiolResp #	Value not provid	led		SubjectID	
ADD					
DV6767G				ItemGroupRepeatKey	
1 = ALTE (Acute Life Threatening	Event) or SIDS like eve	ent			
2 = Apnea					
3 = Aspiration pneumonia (not drov 4 = Drowning (with or without aspi					
5 = Respiratory asphysia	nunon)				
6 = Endotracheal tube misplacemen	nt				
7 = Respiratory failure (pneumonia					
95 = Other					
					•

				А	rrEtiol (4 of 4	4)	
Congeni(0/3)	Respira(0/3)	Miscell(0/5)	Select to Jump) 💙			
Title: Miscellaneous							
Instructions: The purp	ose of questions in this s	ection is to ask whether se	veral miscellan	eous types of	f events contribute	d to the cardia	c arrest.
Page:							
Multiple Organ Syste	m Failure (MOSF)						
Was the cardiac arrest	the result of multiple org	an system failure?					
	○ Yes ○ No *	EtiolMOSF #]				
Drug Overdose							
Was the cardiac arrest	the result of a drug over		_				
	○ Yes ○ No *	EtiolDrugOv #]		Γ	YN	
Electrolyte Abnormal	lity					1 = Yes	
Was the cardiac arrest	the result of an electroly	te imbalance?				0 = No	
	○ Yes ○ No *	EtiolElectro #]		L		
Other Event (not pre	eviously listed)						
Was the cardiac arrest	the result of another eve	ent not listed previously?	_				
	○ Yes ○ No *	OtherEtiol #]				
If "Yes",	specify: Value	e not provided		Require	ed if previous quest	tion was answe	red "Yes"



THAPCA-OH_Annotated PUD eCRF_v1.0

	OHCardiacArr (2 of 7)
Cardiac(0/14) Preliosp(0/7) EMS Res(0/7)	Select to Jump 💌
Title: Prehospital Information	
EMS Information Date and time of EMS arrival to the scene	
Date OHEMSDay #	YY Time: OHEMSTime \$6 * HH:MM
Initial arrest rhythm noted by EMS	
If "Other" describe: Value not provided Were there other rhythms reported by EMS during chest compressions? O Yes O No * CPRRhythYN # If "Yes", other rhythms reported during EMS chest compressions	mEMS # YN 1 = Yes 0 = No HCardiacArr_CPRRhythmEM DV6761G 1 = Asystole 2 = Bradycardia 3 = Pulseless electrical activity (PEA) 4 = Ventricular fibrillation 5 = Ventricular tachycardia 95 = Other 97 = Unknown
	ItemGroupRepeatKey
DV6762G 1 = Asystole 2 = Bradycardia 3 = Pulseless electrical activity (PEA) 4 = Sinus rhythm 5 = Ventricular fibrillation 6 = Ventricular tachycardia 95 = Other	





	OHCardiacArr (5 of 7)	
Rhythm(0/6) Other C(0/3) Hospita(0/6)	;) 🕨 Select to Jump 💌	
Title: Other Cardiac Arrest Event		
Instructions: Record cardiac arrest events requiring at least 2 r randomization.	ninutes of chest compressions, and a resulting ROSC of at least 20 m	ninutes, that occurred after the qualifying arrest, but prior to
Did the patient have additional cardiac arrest events a	fter the qualifying arrest but prior to randomization?	1 = Yes
O Yes O №	hCAYN #	0 = No
If "Yes", enter the date and time of each cardiac arres Date (DD-MMM-YYYY) Time (HH:MM) OthCADay # OthCATm \$6 ADD OthCATm \$6	OHCardiacArr_OtherOH	HHospCA SubjectID pupRepeatKey

OHCardiacArr (6 of 7)

Rhythm(0/6) Hospita(0/6) Admissi(0/6) Select to Jump Title: Hospital Based Resuscitation Information	DV7094G 1 = 1 2 = 2 3 = 3	
Number of defibrillation attempts at hospital? (select one) * DefibHosp # Number of doses of epinephrine administered at hospital? (select one) * EpinephHosp #	4 = 4 5 = 5 6 = >5 96 = None 97 = Unknown	DV7095G 1 = 1 2 = 2 3 = 3 4 = 4 5 = 5 6 = 6
Was ECMO used following cardiac arrest and prior to randomization?		7 = 78 = 89 = 910 = 1011 = >1096 = None97 = Unknown
If "Yes", provide date and time ECMO was started Start date: ECMOStartDay # DD-MMM-YYYY Start time	e: ECMOStartTim \$6	НН:ММ

	OHCardiacArr (7 of 7)	
Rhythm(0/6) Hospita(0/6) Admissi(0/6)	🕞 Select to Jump 💌	
Title: Study Hospital Admission Information		
Dates and times at study hospital		
Date and time of arrival at study hospital		
Date: ArrivalDay #	-МММ-ҮҮҮҮ	Time: ArrivalTime \$6 * HH:MM
Date and time of study hospital admission		
Date: AdmitDay #	МММ-ҮҮҮҮ	Time: AdmitTime \$6 HH:MM
Date and time of PICU admission		
Date: PICUDay #	МММ-ҮҮҮҮ	Time: PICUTime \$6 * HH:MM

				ReviewSystem	u (1 of 4)				
eview of Systems				Subject					
One (0/18) Two (0/	/10)	- Select to Jump	~						
Title: Review of Systems 9							-		
Instructions: Indicate Normal		Unknown for every	system. If abnorn	nal, then you must provide a	description				
Date and Time of Review of									
Date:	RevSystDa	ay #	DD-MMM-YYYY	Time	RevSysTime \$6	* HH:MM			
HEENT review	HE	ENT #		I			<u> </u>	7	
(Normal Abnormal Unknown 	provide d	Abnormal", escription:	Value not provided		< >			
Cardiovascular review	Ca	rdiovasc #					-	DUCTO	
	 Normal Abnormal Unknown 		Abnormal", escription:	Value not provided		<		DV6776G 1 = Normal 2 = Abnorma 97 = Unknov	
Respiratory or pulmonary i	review Re	spPulm #					-	-	
	 Normal Abnormal Unknown 		Abnormal", escription:	Value not provided					
Gastrointestinal review	Ga	strointest #							
Gastrointestinal: (⊧ If "A	\bnormal", escription:	Value not provided					

ReviewSystem (2 of 4)



			ReviewSystem (3 of 4)		
 One (0/18) 	/o (0/16) Select to Jump	×			
Title: Review of System	s Section Two				
Instructions: Indicate Norr		y system. If abr	normal, then you must provide a description	n	
Psychiatric review	Psychiatric #				
Psychiatric		"Abnormal", description:	Value not provided	~	
Endocrine review	Endocrine #				_
Endocrine	O Abnormal provide O Unknown	"Abnormal", description:	Value not provided		DV6776G 1 = Normal 2 = Abnormal 97 = Unknown
Hematologic review	Hematologic #				
Hematologic		"Abnormal", description:	Value not provided	~	
Musculoskeletal review	Musculoskel #				
Musculoskeleta	C Normal * If Abnormal provide	"Abnormal", description:	Value not provided		

ReviewSystem (4 of 4)

Dermatologic review	Dermatologic #		
Dermatolo	gic: O Normal * O Abnormal prov O Unknown	If "Abnormal", Value not provided	
Allergies	Allergies #		
Allerg	ies: O Normal * O Abnormal prov O Unknown	If "Abnormal", Value not provided	DV6776G 1 = Normal 2 = Abnormal
	Turner and the		97 = Unknown
Immunologic review	Immune #		
Immunolo	gic: O Normal * O Abnormal prov O Unknown	If "Abnormal", Value not provided	
Alcohol or drug abuse	review AlcohDrug #		
Alcohol/Drug abu	se: 🔿 Normal *	If "Abnormal", Value not provided	

PhysExam (1 of 3)			
	SubjectID		

Physical Examination

_ ◄ [Basic I(0/4) Bo	dy Sy(0/8)	Body Sy.	(0/9)	►	Select to Ju
Title	e: Basic Information					
Basic	Information					
	Date of physical exan	n PEDay #		🔲 * DI	D-MM	Μ-ΥΥΥΥ
	Time of physical exan	PETime \$6		* HH:MM		
	Height	Height #		* (cm)		
	Weight	Weight #		* (kg)		

PhysExam (2 of 3)	
Basic I(0/4) Body Sy(0/8) Body Sy(0/9) Select to Jump	
Title: Body System/Site (Part 1)	
Instructions: Indicate Normal, Ab <u>normal, or Not Assessed for every si</u> te. If abnormal, then you must provide a description	1
HEENT Examination Findings HEENTPE #	1
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required.	
HEENT (select one) * Description:(Required if Abnormal) Value not provided	
Cardiovascular Examination Findings CardioPE #	
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required.	1
Cardiovascular (select one) * Description:(Required if Abnormal) Value not provided	DV6779G 1 = Normal 2 = Abnormal 3 = Not Assessed
Lung Examination Findings	
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required.	
Lungs (select one) * Description:(Required if Abnormal) Value not provided	
✓	
Abdomen and GI Examination Findings AbdGIPE #	
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required.	1
Abdomen/GI (select one) * Description:(Required if Abnormal) Value not provided	

	PhysExam (3 of 3)		
Basic I(0/4) Body Sy(0/8) Body Sy(0/9) - Select to Jum	p 💌		
Title: Body System/Site (Part 2)			
Instructions: Indicate Normal, Abnormal, or Not Assessed for every site. If abnormal, ther	n you must provide a description.		
Extremities and Musculoskeletal Examination Findings			
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required. ExtremPE #			
Extremities (select one) 🕶 * Description:(Required if Abnormal)	Value not provided		
Neurologic Examination Findings			
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required. NeurologPE #			
Neurologic (select one) 🕶 * Description:(Required if Abnormal)	Value not provided	DV6779G 1 = Normal 2 = Abnormal 3 = Not Assessed	
Skin Examination Findings			
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required.			
Skin (select one) 💌 * Description:(Required if Abnormal)	Value not provided		
Lymph Nodes and Hematology Examination Findings			
If 'Abnormal' is selected, description is required. LymphHemPE #			
Lymph Nodes / (select one) 💉 Description:(Required Hematology if Abnormal)	Value not provided		
Additional Comments about the Physical Examination (optional)			
Additional comments about the physical Value not provided examination			
	PreArrest ((1 of 6)	
--	--	---	---
Pre-Arrest Status	Subje	ctID	
✓ Diagnos(0/18) Diagnos(0/18) Severit(0/6) ► - Sel Title: Pre-Arrest Conditions Did patient have a pre-existing prenatal condition? ○ Yes No * PreExPrenat # If "Yes", select or enter all prenatal conditions that apply:	VN = Yes = 0 = No		
Prenatal conditions If "Othe	er", describe:	DV6741G 1 = Apnea of prematurity (estimated gestational age is <36 weeks) 95 = Other	PreArrest_Prenatal SubjectID ItemGroupRepeatKey
Did patient have a pre-existing lung or airway disease? PreExLung # If "Yes", select or enter all lung and / or airway diseases that apply:	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No		ł
(one condition per row add as many rows as needed)	"Other", describe: /alue not provided	PreArrest_LungDisease SubjectID ItemGroupRepeatKey	
DV6742G 1 = Asthma or history of Reactive Airway Disease (RAD) 2 = Bronchopulmonary Dysplasia (BPD) or Chronic Lung Disease (CLD) 3 = Home oxygen required 4 = Tracheostomy 95 = Other			







	PreArrest (4 of 6)	
Diagnos(0/18) Diagnos(0/18) Severit(0/6) Select	t to Jump – 💌	
Title: Pre-Arrest Conditions	YN	
Did patient have a pre-existing transplant?	1 = Yes	
O Yes O № PreExTranspl #	0 = No	
Did patient have a pre-existing gastrointestinal disorder?	YN	
○ Yes ○ No * PreExGastro #	1 = Yes	
If "Yes", select or enter all gastrointestinal conditions that apply:	<u>••••=No</u>	
Gastrointestinal If "Other", describe	e:	PreArrest_Gastro
(one condition per row,add as many rows as needed) Value not provid	led DV6748G 1 = Gastroesophageal reflux	SubjectID
ADD Gastro #	95 = Other	ItemGroupRepeatKey
Did patient have a pre-existing endocrine condition? PreExEndo #	YN 1 = Yes	
U Yes U No	0 = No	
If "Yes", select or enter all endocrine conditions that apply:		PreArrest_Endocrine
Endocrine If "Other", describe	e: DV6749G	
(one condition per row,add as many rows as needed) 💌 Value not provid		SubjectID
ADD Endocrine #	95 = Other	ItemGroupRepeatKey
j		;



				PreArrest (6 of 6)	
< Diagnos(0/18)	Diagnos(everit(0/6) - Select to	Jump 💌	
Title: Severity Indicat	ors and Pre-arre	st medicatio	ns		
Was the patient receiv	ing supplementa	al oxygen w	hen the arrest occurred?		
	O Yes O N	lo * PAS	uppOx #		
Did the patient have a	tracheostomy v	vhen the ar	rest occurred?		
	○ Yes ○ N	IO * PAT	racheost #		_
Was the patient on me					YN
	O Yes O N	IO * PAN	/lechVent #		1 = Yes 0 = No
)id the patient have a	surgically placed	-	small bowel feeding tube wi eedTube #	en the arrest occurred?	
Were medications take	en within 24 hou	irs prior to d	ardiac arrest?		
	O Yes O N	lo * Med	sYN #		
If "Yes", list all prescri	ptions and OTC I	medications	taken within 24 hours of ca	rdiac arrest:	PreArrest_PreArrMeds
	Name of m	edication			
Value not pr	ovided				SubjectID
ADD					ItemGroupRepeatKey
Derived variab	les included	d in the I	PreArrest_PreArrMe	ds dataset:	
Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm	/ Notes
codedmedname		\$	Coded Medication Na	me Verbatim ter	rms were coded using MedDRA version 13
code		\$	RxNorm Code	Verbatim ter	rms were coded using RxNorm version 02/01/2010



Pre-intervention Vital Signs

▼ VitalSi(0/6) Electro(0/9) ► Select to Jump ▼									
Title: Pre-intervention Vital Signs									
inter the most recent Vital Sign v	values collected prior to r	andomization, and all value	s collected between random	ization and start of interv	ention				
Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Time (HH:MM)	Systolic BP (mmHg)	Diastolic BP (mmHg)	Mean BP (mmHg)	Heart Rate (bpm)				
BLVSDay #	BLVSTm \$6	BLSystBP #	BLDiastBP #	BLMeanBP #	BLHeartRate #	X			
ADD									



Pre-intervention Electrolytes

VitalSi(0/6) Electro(0/9) Select to Jump											
Title: Pre-intervention E	Title: Pre-intervention Electrolytes										
Enter the most recent Electrolytes values collected prior to randomization, and all values collected between randomization and start of intervention											
Date (DD-MMM-YYY)	Y)	Time (HH:MM)	Sodium (mmol/L)	Potassium (mmol/L)	Bicarbonate (mmol/L)	Chloride (mmol/L)	BUN (mg/dL)				
BLLytesDay #		BLLytesTm \$6	BLSodium #	BLPotassium #	BLBicarbonate #	BLChloride #	BLBUNitrogen				
ADD					·						
	_]								
Creatinine (mg/dL)		ilucose (mg/dL)]								
Creatinine (mg/dL) BLCreatinine #		ilucose (mg/dL) .Glucose #									
		Clusses #									

HGIntervenSumm (1 of 2)
SubjectID

Hypothermia Intervention Summary

THG (0/10) ET (0/5) Select to Jump	
Title: Intervention Summary: Therapeutic Hypothermia Group	
Instructions: Record summary information throughout the duration of per-protocol temperature control.	
Induction Phase	
Date and time active temperature control is initiated	
Date : IntervDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	Time: IntervTime \$6 HH:MM
Maintenance Phase	
Date and time temperature is maintained in the 32.0-34.0 ℃ range for one hour	
Date: TargTempDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	Time: TargTempTime \$6 HH:MM
Re-warming Phase	
Date and time rewarming begins	
Date: RewarmDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	Time: RewarmTime \$6 HH:MM
Normothermia Phase	
Date and time temperature is maintained in the 36.0-37.5 °C range for 1 hour	
Date: NormoDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	Time: NormoTime \$6 HH:MM
End of Intervention	
Date and time active temperature control is discontinued	
Date: IntDiscDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	Time: IntDiscTime \$6 HH:MM

HGIntervenSumm (2 of 2)

THG (0/10) ET (0/5) Select to Jump	
Title: Intervention Discontinued Early or Not Initiated	
Instructions: Record information related to early discontinuation or no	n initiated temperature control
Intervention Discontinued Early or Not Initiated	
Was the active temperature control permanently discontinued prior to 1	
○ Yes * AT_DCEarly #	$ \begin{array}{c} YN \\ 1 = Yes \\ 0 = No \end{array} $
If "Yes" provide the date and time of decision to discontinue or not initia	ate active temperature control
Date of decision: AT_Day #	MMM-YYYY Time of decision: AT_Time \$6 HH:MM
(f "Yes" to above (discontinued early or not initiated), select reason to (discontinue or not initiate active temperature control:
(select reason) AT_D	DCReas #
For all reasons other than "Death", provide description of the reason to	discontinue or not initiate active temperature control
Value not provided	
	DV7130G 1 = Death (complete a Death Information Form) 2 = Investigator determination 3 = Technical failure and no backup available 4 = Parents withdrew consent (complete a Withdrawal of Consent For

Derived variables included in the HGIntervenSumm dataset:

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
TrtDiscReason	TRTDISCREASON 1=Improving 2=Worsening 90=Other	#	Treatment discontinued reason categorized by medical monitor	

	NGIntervenSumm (1 of 2)	7	
Normothermia Intervention Summary	SubjectID	_	
TNG (0/6) ET (0/5) Select to Jump			
Title: Intervention Summary: Therapeutic Normothermia G	roup		
Instructions: Record summary information throughout the duration of	temperature control.		
Induction Phase			
Date and time active temperature control is initiated			
Date: IntervDay #	-MMM-YYYY	Time: IntervTime \$6	HH:MM
Maintenance Phase			
Date and time target temperature is maintained in the 36.0-37.5 $^{\rm \odot}{\rm C}$ ra	nge for 1 hour		
Date: TargTempDay #	-MMM-YYYY	Time: TargTempTime \$6	HH:MM
End of Intervention			
Date and time active temperature control is discontinued			
Date: IntDiscDay #	-MMM-YYYY	Time: IntDiscTime \$6	HH:MM

NGIntervenSumm (2 of 2)

TNG (0/6) ET (0/5) Select to Jump	
Title: Intervention Discontinued Early or Not Initiated	
Intervention Discontinued Early or Not Initiated	
Was the active temperature control permanently discontinued prior to 120 hours or n	ever initiated?
\bigcirc Yes * AT_DCEarly #	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No
If "Yes" provide the date and time of decision to discontinue or not initiate active tem	perature control
Date of decision AT_Day # DD-MMM-YYYY	Time of decision: AT_Time \$6 HH:MM
If "Yes" to above (discontinued early or not initiated), select reason to discontinue or	not initiate active temperature control:
(select reason) AT_DCReas #	
For all reasons other than "Death", provide description of the reason to discontinue o	r not initiate active temperature control
Value not provided	DV7130G 1 = Death (complete a Death Information Form) 2 = Investigator determination 3 = Technical failure and no backup available 4 = Parents withdrew consent (complete a Withdrawal of Consent Form

Derived variables included in the NGIntervenSumm dataset:

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
TrtDiscReason	TRTDISCREASON 1=Improving 2=Worsening 90=Other	#	Treatment discontinued reason categorized by medical monitor	



Blanketrol Temperature Log

Instructions: Record temperatures every 15 minutes, from initiation of temperature control until the target temperature range (32.0 - 34.0 °C) is maintained for one hour. All temperatures should be recorded in degrees Celsius, to a tenth of a degree. (i.e. 32.4)							
Use this section for subjects who are NOT on ECMO and are having temperature control with Blanketrol. Esophageal and either bladder or rectal temperatures are required.							
Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Time (HH:MM)	Blanketrol Water Temp. (°C)	Blanketrol Set Point Temp. (°C)	Esophageal Temp. (°C)	Bladder Temp. (°C)	Rectal Temp. (°C)	
TpDay #	TpTm \$6	H2OTp #	SetPtTp #	EsoTp #	BladTp #	RecTp #	



ECMO Temperature Log

Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Time (HH:MM)	ECMO Set Point Circuit Temp. (°C)	ECMO Blood/Circuit Temp. (°C)	Esophageal Temp. (°C)	Bladder Temp. (°C)	Rectal Temp. (*C
ECMOTpDay # 🛛 🕅	ECMOTpTm \$6	ECMOTp #	ECMOBloodTp #	ECMOEsoTp #	ECMOBladTp	ECMORecTp
NICTPDay #		Lemorp#	ECMODIO001P#	ECNICESCIP#	ECWODIadTp	LEWIORCE
					·,	

	VitalSigns	
SubjectID	ItemGroupRepeatKey	Phase

Vital Signs Log

L	-					
	Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Time (HH:MM)	Systolic BP (mmHg)	Diastolic BP (mmHg)	Mean BP (mmHg)	Heart Rate (bpm)
	VSDay #	VSTime \$6	SystBP #	DiastBP #	MeanBP #	HeartRate #
	ADD					
l.,						



Electrolytes Log

Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Time (HH:MM)	Sodium (mmol/L)	Potassium (mmol/L)	Bicarbonate (mmol/L)	Chloride (mmol/L)	BUN (mg/dL)
ElectroLabDay # 📃	EletroTm \$6	Sodium #	Potassium_K #	Bicarbonate #	Chloride #	BUNitrogen #
ADD					·	
		_				
han every 6 hours, then all results	chould be entered					
han every 6 hours, then all results	should be entered.					
han every 6 hours, then all results Creatinine (mg/dL)	should be entered. Glucose (mg/dL)					
Creatinine (mg/dL)	Glucose (mg/dL)					
Creatinine (mg/dL)	Glucose (mg/dL)					

	PrimaryProbe (1 of 1)		
	SubjectID		
Primary Probe Log			
Primary(0/6) Select to Jump			
Title: Primary Probe Log			
Instructions: Enter the temperature source that wa	s used at start of study intervention. Docur	ment each time the primary probe loc	ation changed during intervention.
Which temperature source was used as the prin (Select one)	 ProbeStart # during intervention? YNs 1 = Yes 0 = No 	1 = Esophageal 2 = Bladder 3 = Rectal 4 = ECMO Blood/Circuit	hanged:
Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Time (HH:MM)	Primary Probe	PrimaryProbe_Location
ProbeLocDay #	ProbeLocTime \$6	PrimaryProbe #	SubjectID
ADD		PrimProb 1 = Esophageal 2 = Bladder 3 = Rectal 4 = ECMO Blood/Circuit	ItemGroupRepeatKey

ETTempMonitor (1 of 1)					
SubjectID	ItemGroupRepeatKey				

Early Termination Temp Log

tle: Early Termination of Inter		<i></i>	Licel 0 di initia		
structions: Record temperatures e I temperatures should be recorded			I 120 hours after the initiation	of temperature control.	
Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Time (HH:MM)	Temp. (°C)	Route	If "Other", describe route:	
ETTpDay #	ETTpTm \$6	ETTp #	 Axillary Tympanic Rectal Esophageal Bladder Oral ECMO Blood/Circuit Other ETTpRoute # DV6822G 1 = Axillary 2 = Tympanic 3 = Rectal 4 = Esophageal 5 = Bladder 6 = Oral 7 = ECMO Blood/Circuit 95 = Other 	Value not provided	X

[Day0 (1 of SubjectII				
Day 0					
Europe 1 (0/10) Europe 2 (0/0) Labe 1 (0/16) Figure 1 (0/16)	o Jump 🛛 💌				
Events 1 (0/10) Events 2 (0/9) Labs 1 (0/16)					
Subtitle: These questions apply to the time period after randomization th	brough 23:59 of that da				
Study date (on study Day 0)	100gn 23.33 of child do	·7			
StudyDay # DD-MMM-YYYY					
Were there any new adverse events experienced on this day?					
(AEs can only occur after randomization)					
◯ Yes ◯ No * (If "Yes", record on AE log)	AE #				
Were any culture specimens obtained between randomization and 23:59) on this day?				
Yes 🔿 No * (If "Yes", record on culture log)	CultureYN #				
		kin dawa		YN	
Did the patient undergo any surgeries to treat bleeding between random	SurgeryYN #	nis day?		1 = Yes	
🔿 Yes 🔘 No *	Surgery IIN #			0 = No	
Did the patient undergo ECMO cannulation or decannulation, surgically p		tracheotomy b	etween r <mark>a</mark> nd	omization a	nd 23:59 on this day?
\bigcirc Yes \bigcirc No * (If "Yes", record on procedure log)	ProcYN #				
Did the patient receive any blood products between randomization and 2	23:59 on this day?				
O Yes O № * BloodProdYN #					
If "Yes", enter all blood products administered from randomization thro	ugh 23:59 of that day				
	of blood product (ml)				BloodProductsDay0to7
BloodProdTm \$6 BloodProdTyp # Blood	lProdAmt #	X			SubjectID
ADD			Stu	ıdyDay	ItemGroupRepeatKey
Did the patient experience a cardiac arrest requiring chest compression		ion and 23:59 (•	
○ Yes ○ No * (If "Yes", record on AE log) CA	AYN #		YN 1 Vee		
DV6839G			1 = Yes $0 = No$		
1 = Packed red blood cells (PRBC)					
2 = Platelets					
3 = Fresh frozen plasma (FFP) 4 = Cryoprecipitate					
HAPCA-OH_Annotated PUD eCRF_v1.0					51

	Day0 (2 of 5)]
Events 1 (0/10) Events 2 (0/9) Labs 1 (0/16) - Select to Title: Event Review (Study Day 0) Subtitle: These questions apply to the time period after randomization the Did the patient experience any previously undocumented and serious article of Yes O No * (If new, record on AE log)	hrough 23:59 of that day VN 1 = Yes 0 = No	DV6789G1 = Atrial (SVT, flutter/fib, JET)2 = Ventricular (VT > 30 sec, VF, Torsades)3 = Asystole4 = PEA95 = Other
If "Yes", enter all arrhythmias identified from randomization through 23 Start time of arrhythmia Type of arrhythmia experienced Des	scription of other types of arrhythmia	Arrhythmiaday0to7 SubjectID StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey
Was correct esophageal probe placement confirmed by chest x-ray betw Yes No * CXRYN # Did the patient experience a clinical seizure between randomization and Yes No * ClinicalSz # If "Yes", type of (select one) ClinSzYes # clinical seizure	23:59 on this day? $\begin{array}{c} YN\\ 1 = Yes\\ 0 = No \end{array}$	DV6790G 1 = Probable clinical diagnosis which resulted in initiation of anticonvulsant treatment 2 = Possible clinical diagnosis (no anticonvulsant treatment initiated but specific diagnostic testing [e.g., EEG] may have been ordered)
Did the patient experience an electrographic seizure between randomization Ves No If "Yes", type of (select one) ElectroSzYes # electrographic seizure DV6791G 1 = Definite electroencephalographic seizure ("ictal 2 = Abnormal recording but without definite EEG coseizure activity	day * ElectroSz # (If new, record on A ") activity described	SeizYN 1 = Yes 0 = No 3 = No EEG monitoring done on this day

Г			
L	Day0 (3 of 5)		
Events 2 (0/9) Labs 1 (0/16) Labs 2 (0/20) Select to Jump -	- 💌		
Title: Laboratory Tests (Study Day 0)			
Subtitle: These questions apply to the time period after randomization throug	jh 23:59 of that day	YN	
Were any complete blood counts (CBCs) obtained between randomization an	d 23:59 on this day?	1 = Yes	
O Yes O № * CBCYN #		0 = No	
If "Yes", record all Hemoglobin, Platelet counts and White blood cell counts c	ollected after randomization t	hrough 23:59 of that day	CBCDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM) Hemoglobin (g/dL) Platelet count (10)	^(^3/microL) White blood ce	ell (10^3/microL)	CDCDujotoc
CBCTime \$6 Hgb # Platelet #	WBC #	x	SubjectID
ADD		StudyDay	ItemGroupRepeatKey
Were any of the following liver function tests (LFTs) obtained between random		1 = Yes $0 = No$	
If "Yes", record all ALT, AST, LDH and Total bilirubin results collected after ra	ndomization through 23:59 of l		LiverDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM) ALT/SGPT (U/L) AST/SGOT (U/L)	LDH (U/L)	Total bilirubin (mg/dL)	(and a second se
LFTTime \$6 ALT # AST #	LDH #	Bilirubin #	SubjectID
ADD		StudyDay	ItemGroupRepeatKey
Were any blood coagulation tests obtained between randomization and 23:59	1 on this day? YN		
O Yes O № CoagYN #			
If "Yes", record all PT, PTT and INR results collected after randomization thro	ough 23:59 of that day		
Time collected (HH:MM) PT (seconds) PTT (seconds)	INR		CoagulationDay0to5
CoagTime \$6 PT # PTT #	INR #		SubjectID
ADD		StudyDay	ItemGroupRepeatKey
		L	

Title: Laboratory Tests (Study Day 0) Subtle: These questions apply to the time period after randomization through 23:59 of that day Were any of the following pancreatic enzyme tests obtained between randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Amylase and Lipase results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day Time collected (HHMM) Amylase (I/L) Lipase (I/L) PanEnz/Time S6 Amylase # Amylase (I/L) Lipase # ADD ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Magnesium (mg/dt) Ionized calcium (mmol/l) Total Calcium (mg/dt) Ionized calcium (mmol/l) Total Ca # Phosphate (mg/dt) OthChemTm %6 Magnesium # More any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN I''res", record all Magnesium (mg/dt) Ionized Calcium (mmol/l) Total Calcium (mg/dt) Mere any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN I''res", record all Lactate tests results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 More any lactate tests obtained between randomization through 23:59 of that d	Events 2 (0/9) Labs 1 (0/16) Labs 1 (0/16)	abs 2 (0/20) 🕨 Select to Jump	×			
Were any of the following parcreatic enzyme tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? I = Yes 0 = No If "Yes", record all Anylase and Lipase results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day PancreasDay0to5 If me collected (HH:MM) Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L) PanEnz/Time \$6 Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L) PanEnz/Time \$6 Amylase # Lipase (U/L) Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN I = Yes 0 = No If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDay0to5 Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium # Ionized Calcium (mmol/L) Total Calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # Ionized Calcium (mmol/L) Total Calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate # 3 Moto YN I = Yes 0 = No StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN I = Yes 0 = No Muther Ionized Calcium (mmol/L) Total Calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate # 3 Moto Magnesium # Ion	Title: Laboratory Tests (Study Day 0)]
Image: No. PanEnzYN # 0 = No If "Yes", record all Anylase and Lpase results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day PancreasDayOto5 Image: Time collected (HH:MM) Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L) StudyDay PanEnzTime \$6 Amylase # Lipase # StudyDay ADD ItemGroupRepeatKey ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 = Yes Ves No.* OthChemYN # OthChemYN # ChemistryDayOto5 If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) StubjectID ADD Imagnesium # Ionized Calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) StubjectID ADD Ves No.* Iactate YN # I = Yes O = No StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey ADD Ves No.* Iactate YN # O = No ItemGroupRepeatKey Image: No.* ItemGroupRepeatKey Image: No.* ItemGrou	Subtitle: These questions apply to the time p	eriod after randomization through 23:	59 of that day	YN		1
If "Yes", record all Amylase and Lipase results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day PancreasDayOto5 Time collected (HH1MM) Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L) PanEnzTime \$6 Amylase # Lipase (U/L) PanEnzTime \$6 Amylase # Lipase (U/L) Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN Use of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? I = Yes Ves No* OthChemYN # If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 Time collected (HH1MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total Calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) ChemistryDayOto5 OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # Ionized Cal # TotalCa # Phosphate (mg/dL) SubjectID Mob Ves No* Iactate YN # I YN ItemGroupRepeatKey Ver No Iactate YN # I SubjectID ItemGroupRepeatKey Mob Ves No Iactate YN # I SubjectID ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", r	Were any of the following pancreatic enzym	e tests obtained between randomizatio	on and 23:59 on this day?			
Time collected (HH±MM) Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L) StudyDay PancreasDayUtoS PanEnzTime \$6 Amylase # Lipase # X StudyDay SubjectID ADD ItemGroupRepeatKey ItemGroupRepeatKey ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? 0 = No ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 Time collected (HH±MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total Ca # Phosphate (mg/dL) ChemistryDayOto5 OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate (mg/dL) EuGroupRepeatKey Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization through 23:59 of that day StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Mugnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate (mg/dL) EuGroupRepeatKey Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization through 23:59 of that day ItemGroupRepeatKey ItemGroupRepeatKey Mugnesium # Ionized Ca # TotalCa # Phosphate (mg/dL) ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all tactate test results collected af	🔿 Yes 🔘 No *	PanEnzYN #		0 = No		
Time collected (HH:MM) Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L) PanEnzTime \$6 Amylase # Lipase # ADD ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate (mg/dL) OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium and 23:59 on this day? YN SubjectID ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN StudyDay (Yes) No * lactateYN # StudyDay It "Yes", record all Lactate tests collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. YN It "Yes", record all Lactate tests collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. ItemGroupRepeatKey It "Yes", record all Lactate tests collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. ItextateDayOto3 It "Tree collected (HHMM) Lactate (mmol/L) LactateD	If "Yes", record all Amylase and Lipase resu	lts collected after randomization throu	ıgh 23:59 of that day	t	с – Г D	ancreas Dav()to 5
Image: Construction of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 Time collected (HHMM) Magnesium # Ionized Ca # TotalCa # Phosphate (mg/dL) OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate # SubjectID Muse YN 1 = Yes StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Vers<	Time collected (HH:MM) An	nylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L)			
Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 = Yes Vers No* OthChemYN # 0 = No If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate # X ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey It "Yes", record all Lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 SubjectID ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all Lactate tests collected after, randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 YN If "Yes", record all Lactate test, results collected after, randomization through 23:59 of that day ItemGroupRepeatKey ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all Lactate test, results collected after, randomization through 23:59 of that day ItemGroupRepeatKey ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all Lactate test, results collected after, randomization through 23:59 of that day IteactateDayOto3 SubjectID Itactate # <td>PanEnzTime \$6 Amyl</td> <td>ase # Lipase #</td> <td></td> <td>S</td> <td>tudyDay</td> <td>SubjectID</td>	PanEnzTime \$6 Amyl	ase # Lipase #		S	tudyDay	SubjectID
Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN I 'Yes', record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If 'Yes'', record all Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) StudyDay Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? If 'Yes'', record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? If 'Yes'', record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. If 'Yes'', record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. If 'Yes'', tecord all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. If 'Yes'', tecord all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. If 'Yes'', tecord all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. If 'Yes'', tecord all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day. I actate (mmol/L) Lactate (mmol/L) Lactate # X </td <td>ADD</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>ItemG</td> <td>rounRepeatKey</td>	ADD				ItemG	rounRepeatKey
Ves No OthChemYN # 0 = No If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate # X ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all Lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 = Yes Vere any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 = Yes Veres No * lactateYN # 0 = No If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDayOto3 I If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDayOto3 I It "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDayOto3 I ADD Lactate # X SubjectID I				YN	Itemo	
If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day ChemistryDayOto5 Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) ChemistryDayOto5 OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate # SubjectID NDD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 = Yes Yes No * IactateYN # 0 = No If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDayOto3 If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDayOto3 If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDayOto3 It "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDayOto3 It actate function Lactate (mmol/L) LactateDayOto3 ADD Lactate # X	Were any of the following chemistry tests of		:59 on this day?			
Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) ChemistryDay0to5 OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate # X SubjectID ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 = Yes 0 No * lactateYN # 0 = No ItemGroupRepeatKey If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day I LactateDay0to3 I LactateDay0to3 I LactateDay0to3 ADD Lactate # X SubjectID	🔘 Yes 🔘 No *	OthChemYN #		0 = No		
Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL) OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate # X SubjectID ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Yes No * Iactate YN # 0 = No If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDay0to3 Iactate # X SubjectID ADD Lactate # X	If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calc	ium, Total calcium, and Phosphate resu	ilts collected after random	ization through 23:5	9 of that day	
ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN 1 = Yes If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day I = Yes 0 = No If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day I LactateDay0to3 It actate (HH:MM) Lactate (mmol/L) LactateDay0to3 LactTime \$6 Lactate # SubjectID	Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L)	Total calcium (mg/dL)	Phosphate (mg	/dL)	ChemistryDay0to5
Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? YN Yes No* IactateYN # Identified after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day Is a collected (HH:MM) Lactate (mmol/L) Lactate # X ADD	OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium	# IonizedCa #	TotalCa #	Phosphate #	x	SubjectID
Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day Image: Time collected (HH:M) Lactate (mmol/L) Lactate # X ADD	ADD					
Were any lactate tests obtained between randomization and 23:59 on this day? 1 = Yes Ves No If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day Image: Collected (HH:MM) Lactate (mmol/L) Lactate # SubjectID			VN	Study	Day ne	тогоиркереаткеу.
If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day U = 1N0 If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected after randomization through 23:59 of that day LactateDay0to3 Image: Lactate # Image: Lactate # ADD SubjectID	Were any lactate tests obtained between ra			s		
Time collected (HH:MM) Lactate (mmol/L) LactateDay0to3 LactTime \$6 Lactate # X ADD SubjectID	🔘 Yes 🔘 No *	lactateYN #	0 = Nc)		
LactTime \$6 Lactate # X ADD SubjectID	If "Yes", record all Lactate test results colle	cted after randomization through 23:5	9 of that day			L
ADD	Time collected (HH:MM)	Lactate (mmol/L)			L	actateDay0to3
ADD	LactTime \$6	Lactate #	X		5	
	ADD	LJ				SubjectID
				StudyDay	ItemGro	oupRepeatKey

Day0 (5 of 5)

Were any arterial blood gas analyses obtained between randomization and start of active ter	nperature control on this day?
◯ Yes ◯ No * ABGYN #	- YN 1 = Yes
If "Yes", enter the ABG collected closest to but prior to start of active temperature control:	0 = No
Time collected: ABGTime HH:MM	
pH: ABGpH #	
PaCO2: ABGPaCO2 # mmHg	
PaO2: ABGPaO2 # mmHg	
Saturation: ABGSat # %	
HCO3 / Bicarbonate: ABGBicarb mmol/L	



- 2 = Platelets
- 3 = Fresh frozen plasma (FFP)
- 4 = Cryoprecipitate

	Day1, Day2, D	ay3 (2 of 5)		
Events 1 (0/9) Events 2 (0/11) Labs 1 (0/16) Select to Junction Title: Event Review (Study Day 1) Event Review (Study Day 1) Event Review (Study Day 1)	ump 💌	YN 1 = Yes	- 	
Subtitle: All questions apply to Day 1 : the first day after the day of randomization, fro	om 00:00 to 23:59	0 = No		
Did the patient experience any previously undocumented and serious arrhyth	hmias?			
○ Yes ○ No * (If new, record on AE log) Arrhy	/YN #			
If "Yes", enter all arrhythmias identified on this study day	DV6789G		Í	Arrhythmiaday0to7
Type of arrhythmia experienced Description of other types of arrhyt		(SVT, flutter/f.) cular $(VT > 30)$	ib, JET) sec, VF, Torsades)	StudyDay SubjectID
ArrhythYes # Value not provided	3 = Asysto	ole		
ADD	4 = PEA 95 = Other	r		ItemGroupRepeatKey
Was correct esophageal probe placement confirmed by chest x-ray on this str Ves No * CXRYN # Did the patient experience a clinical seizure on this day? Ves No * ClinicalSz # If "Yes", type of (select one) ClinicalSzYes # Clinical seizure Did the patient experience an electrographic seizure on this day? Ves No No EEG monitoring done on this day	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No	treatment $2 = Possible of a constant $	-	ch resulted in initiation of anticonvulsant anticonvulsant treatment initiated but specific have been ordered)
If "Yes", type of (select one) ElectroSzYes #	v ((If new, record on /		EG monitoring done on this
Was subject receiving any form of renal replacement therapy?			DV6791G	
<pre>O Yes O No * DialyticYN # Fluid Input and Urine Output Total fluid input FluidsTotal # * mL Total urine or </pre>	output FluidsOut	# * mL	1 = Definite elect activity described	cording but without definite EEG
YN 1 = Yes 0 = No				

Day1, Day2, Day3 (3 of 5)

Events 2 (0/11) Lat	55 1 (0/16) Labs 2 (0/20)	Select to Jump	*)						
Title: Laboratory Tests (Stu	dy Day 1)]
Subtitle: All questions apply to D	ay 1 : the first day after the da	ay of randomization, from 00:00) to 23:	59]
Instructions: New abnormal labo	ratory results that are conside	ed clinically significant by the P	[should	l also be entered o	n the Al	E loa				
Were any complete blood co					YN					
	Yes 💛 No	BCYN #			1 = 0 =					
If "Yes", record all Hemoglol	bin, Platelet counts and Wl	nite blood cell counts collec	ted or	this study day						CDCDay0ta5
Time collected (HH:MM)	Hemoglobin (g/dL)	Platelet count (10^3/mic	roL)	White blood cel	ll (10^:	3/microL)				CBCDav0to5
CBCTime \$6	Hgb #	Platelet #		WBC #			x	Study	Day	SubjectID
ADD									Iter	mGroupRepeatKey
Were any of the following live		tained on this day? FTYN #			YN 1 = Y 0 = N				1	
If "Yes", record all ALT, AST,	LDH and Total bilirubin res	sults collected on this stud	/ day							LiverDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM)	ALT/SGPT (U/L)	AST/SGOT (U/L)		LDH (U/L)		Total bili	rubin (mg/dL)		
LFTTime \$6	ALT #	AST #		DH #		Bilirut	oin #		X	SubjectID
ADD								StudyD	ay	ItemGroupRepeatKey
Vere any blood coagulation		? gYN #			. YN 1 = 0 =	Yes No				
If "Yes", record all PT, PTT a	nd INR results collected or	this study day							Г	CoagulationDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM)	PT (seconds)	PTT (seconds)		INR					<u>_</u>	CoaguianonDayoto3
CoagTime \$6	PT #	PTT #	I	NR #		x				SubjectID
						[Stu	dyDay	Ţ	temGroupRepeatKey

Day1, Day2, Day3 (4 of 5)

Events 2 (0/11) Labs 1 (0/16) Labs 2 (0/20) - Select to) Jump	~				
Title: Laboratory Tests (Study Day 1)						
Subtitle: All questions apply to Day 1 : the first day after the day of randomization,	from 00:00 to	23:59				
Instructions: New abnormal laboratory results that are considered clinically significa	int by the PI sh	ould also be en <mark>tered on the</mark>	AE log			
Were any of the following pancreatic enzyme tests obtained on this day	?	YN				
O Yes O № * PanEnzYN #		1 = Ye $0 = No$	~			
If "Yes", record all Amylase and Lipase results collected on this study d	ay		 i	Donoro	acDev()to5	1
Time collected (HH:MM) Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U	/L)		1	Fallele	asDay0to5	i i
PanEnzTime \$6 Amylase #		x	StudyDay	S	ubjectID	
ADD			Iten	nGroupR	RepeatKey	
Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained on this day? Ves No * OthChemYN # If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosenary Phone Pho		$\frac{YN}{1 = Yes}$				
Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium		Total calcium (mg/dL)	-	e (mg/dL)		stryDay0to5
OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa #		TotalCa #	Phosphate #		S S	ubjectID
ADD			Study	/Day	ItemGroupF	RepeatKey
Were any lactate tests obtained on this day?]	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No				
If "Yes", record all Lactate test results collected on this study day		Lacta	teDay0to3			
Time collected (HH:MM) Lactate (mmol/L) LactTime \$6 Lactate #		 	ubjectID			
	StudyE	Day ItemGroup		1:		

Day1, Day2, Day3 (5 of 5)

Were any arterial blood gas analyses obtained on this day?	YN
○ Yes ○ No * ABGYN #	1 = Yes $0 = No$
If "Yes", enter the ABG collected closest to 8:00am on this study day	
Time collected: ABGTime \$6 HH:MM	
pH: ABGpH #	
PaCO2: ABGPaCO2 # mmHg	
PaO2: ABGPaO2 # mmHg	
Saturation: ABGSat # %	
HCO3 / Bicarbonate: ABGBicarb # mmol/L	

	Day4, Day5 (1 of 4)
Day 4 Day 5	SubjectID
Day 5	
Events 1 (0/9) Events 2 (0/11) Labs 1 (0/16) - Sele	ect to Jump 💌
Title: Event Review (Study Day 4)	
Subtitle: All questions apply to Day 4 : the fourth day after the day of randomiz	zation, from 00:00 to 23:59
Study date (on study Day 4)	
StudyDay #	Y
Were there any new adverse events experienced on this day?	
○ Yes ○ No * (If "Yes", record on AE log)	AE #
Were any culture specimens obtained on this day?	
○ Yes ○ No * (If "Yes", record on culture log	CultureYN #
Did the patient undergo any surgeries to treat bleeding on this day?	YN
○ Yes ○ No *	SurgeryYN # 1 = Yes
Did the patient undergo ECMO cannulation or decannulation, surgically	0 = No
○ Yes ○ No * (If "Yes", record on procedure I	log) ProcYN #
Did the patient receive any blood products on this day?	
○ Yes ○ No * BloodProdYN #	
If "Yes", enter all blood products administered on this study day	
Type of blood product Amount of blood product (ml)	BloodProductsDay0to7
BloodProdTyp # BloodProdAmt # 🗴	SubjectID
ADD	StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey
	StudyDay
Did the patient experience a cardiac arrest requiring chest compressions	s on this day?
○ Yes ○ No * (If "Yes", record on AE log)	CAYN # YN 1 = Yes
DV6839G	0 = No
1 = Packed red blood cells (PRBC)	
2 = Platelets	
3 = Fresh frozen plasma (FFP) 4 = Cryoprecipitate	
· Jobroothumo	

Dav4.	Dav5	(2 of 4)
,		()

Events 1 (0/9) Events 2 (0/11) Labs 1 (0/16) - Select to Jump -	
Title: Event Review (Study Day 4)	
Subtitle: All questions apply to Day 4 : the fourth day after the day of randomization, from 00:00 to 23:59	YN
Did the patient experience any previously undocumented and serious arrhythmias?	1 = Yes
○ Yes ○ No [*] (If new, record on AE log) ArrhyYN #	0 = No
If "Yes", enter all arrhythmias identified on this study day DV6789G	ArrhythmiaDay0to7
	VT, flutter/fib, JET)
ArrhythYes # Value not provided 2 = Ventricu 3 = Asystole	llar (VT > 30 sec, VF, Torsades) StudyDay SubjectID
4 = PEA	ItemGroupRepeatKey
95 = Other	
Did the patient experience a clinical seizure on this day? $1 = Yes$ $0 = No$ treatment $2 = Periodiagnee\bigcirc Yes \bigcirc No * ClinicalSz #a = Noa = No$	robable clinical diagnosis which resulted in initiation of anticonvulsant nent ossible clinical diagnosis (no anticonvulsant treatment initiated but specific ostic testing [e.g., EEG] may have been ordered)
If "Yes", type of (select one) ClinicalSzYes #	(If new, record on AE loa)
Did the patient experience an electrographic seizure on this day?	SeizYN 1 = Yes 0 = No 3 = No EEG monitoring done on this day
If "Yes", type of (select one) ElectroSzYes # (If new, r	ecord on AE log) DV6791G
Was subject receiving any form of renal replacement therapy? Yes No * DialyticYN # Fluid Input and Urine Output	1 = Definite electroencephalographic seizure ("ictal") activity described 2 = Abnormal recording but without definite EEG confirmation of seizure activity
Total fluid input FluidsTotal #]* mL Total urine output FluidsOut #	* mL

Events 2 (0/11) Labs 1 (0/16) Labs 2 (0/10) Select to Jump Yelect to Jump -		
Title: Laboratory Tests (Study Day 4)		
Subtitle: All questions apply to Day 4 : the fourth day after the day of randomization, from 00:00 to 23:59		
Instructions: New abnormal laboratory results that are considered clinically significant by the PI should also be entered on the AE log	YN	
Were any complete blood counts obtained on this day?	1 = Yes	
○ Yes ○ No * CBCYN #	0 = No	
If "Yes", record all Hemoglobin, Platelet counts and White blood cell counts collected on this study day		CBCDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM) Hemoglobin (g/dL) Platelet count (10^3/microL) White blood cell (10^3/microL)	· ·	
CBCTime \$6 Hgb # Platelet #	X Study	Day SubjectID
ADD		ItemGroupRepeatKey
Were any of the following liver function tests (LFTs) obtained on this day?YN $1 = Yes$ $0 = No$ \bigcirc Yes \bigcirc No		
If "Yes", record all ALT, AST, LDH and Total bilirubin results collected on this study day		LiverDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM) ALT/SGPT (U/L) AST/SGOT (U/L) LDH (U/L) Total	bilirubin (mg/dL)	
LFTTime \$6 ALT # AST # LDH # Bili	rubin #	SubjectID
ADD	StudyDay	ItemGroupRepeatKey
Were any blood coagulation tests obtained on this day?		
$\bigcirc \text{Yes} \bigcirc \text{No}^* \qquad \boxed{\text{CoagYN \#}} \qquad 1 = \text{Yes} \\ 0 = \text{No}$		
If "Yes", record all PT, PTT and INR results collected on this study day		CoagulationDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM) PT (seconds) PTT (seconds) INR		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
CoagTime \$6 PT # PTT # INR #		SubjectID
	StudyDay	ItemGroupRepeatKey

Day4, Day5 (4 of 4)	
Events 2 (0/11) Labs 1 (0/16) Labs 2 (0/10) Select to Jump	
Title: Laboratory Tests (Study Day 4)	
Subtitle: All questions apply to Day 4 : the fourth day after the day of randomization, from 00:00 to 23:59	
Instructions: New abnormal laboratory results that are considered clinically significant by the PI should also be entered on the AE log	
Were any of the following pancreatic enzyme tests obtained on this day? YN PanEnzYN # 1 = Yes	
$\bigcirc \text{Yes} \bigcirc \text{No}^* \qquad \qquad \text{PanEnzYN #} \qquad \qquad 1 = \text{Yes} \\ 0 = \text{No} \qquad \qquad \qquad \text{O} = \text{No}$	
If "Yes", record all Amylase and Lipase results collected on this study day	
Time collected (HH:MM) Amylase (U/L) Lipase (U/L) PancreasDay0to5	
PanEnzTime \$6 Amylase # Image: SubjectID	
ADD StudyDay ItemGroupRepeatKey	
Were any of the following chemistry tests obtained on this day? YN 1 = Yes 0 = No	
If "Yes", record all Magnesium, Ionized calcium, Total calcium, and Phosphate results collected on this study day	ChemistryDay0to5
Time collected (HH:MM) Magnesium (mg/dL) Ionized calcium (mmol/L) Total calcium (mg/dL) Phosphate (mg/dL)	
OthChemTm \$6 Magnesium # IonizedCa # TotalCa # Phosphate #	SubjectID
ADD StudyDay	ItemGroupRepeatKey
	;



THAPCA-OH_Annotated PUD eCRF_v1.0

Day6, Day7 (2 of 3)

Events 1 (0/9) Events 2 (0/13)	
Title: Event Review (Study Day 6)	
Subtitle: All questions apply to Day 6 : the sixth day after the day of randomization, from 00:00 to 23:5	59 YN
Did the patient experience any previously undocumented and serious arrhythmias?	1 = Yes $0 = No$
If "Yes", enter all arrhythmias identified on this study day Type of arrhythmia experienced Description of other types of arrhythmia ArrhythYes # Value not provided X	DV6789G 1 = Atrial (SVT, flutter/fib, JET) 2 = Ventricular (VT > 30 sec, VF, Torsades) 3 = Asystole 4 = PEA 95 = Other ItemGroupRepeatKey
Did the patient experience a clinical seizure on this day? YN Yes No * ClinicalSz # 0 = No If "Yes", type of (select one) ClinicalSzYes # Clinical seizure ClinicalSzYes #	DV6790G 1 = Probable clinical diagnosis which resulted in initiation of anticonvulsant treatment 2 = Possible clinical diagnosis (no anticonvulsant treatment initiated but specific diagnostic testing [e.g., EEG] may have been ordered)
○ Yes ○ No ○ No EEG monitoring done on this day [*] ElectroS	<pre>(If new, record on AE log) 1 = Yes 0 = No 3 = No EEG monitoring done on this day "ictal") activity described</pre>

Day6, Day7 (3 of 3)




			Ad	verseE	vents (1 of 1)					
A	dverse Event Log	Ş	SubjectID		ItemGroupRepeatK	ley				
	Adverse(0/12)	Select to Jump 🛛 💌					DV6827C 1 = Mild	j .		
ſ	Title: Adverse Events Log						1 = Mild 2 = Mode	rate		
	An event constitutes a diagn In this study, any event that	occurs after the time of randomiza	urrence experienced by a subject. .oms, or a single sign or symptom temporally ass tion that is not documented on the Baseline Re ısidered clinically significant by the Principal Inves	view of Sy			3 = Sever			
Α	dverse Events Log									
	Name of Event	Stop date (DD-MMM-YYYY) ired if Outcome is "symptom	persists")	Intensity		Action taken				
	alue not provided	AEStartDay #	AEOutcome #	AES	StopDay #	A	EIntensity #	ine)	AEAction #	*
DV6826G 1 = Death 1 = Concomitant medication started, changed, or discond the above 2 = Recovered (patient returned to baseline) 3 = Recovered with sequelae 3 = Both the above 4 = Symptom persists 99 = Other (describe)								ontinued		
	If Action taken is "Othe describe other action tal		ntervention Relationship to study inter (investigator's assessm		Was this event expected	Is this a	serious adverse ev	vent? da	this an expected SAE that can l assified as part of the subset the requires reporting to the DCC?	
	Value not provide	d (Se AEInterAction	on # AERelation #		AEExpected #	© S.	AE_YN #		SAE_Subset #	X
	DV7119G 1 = Tempera 2 = Tempera 3 = Tempera 98 = None			DV6830G 1 = Expected 2 = Not expected	d	-	N = Yes = No			

Derived variables included in the AdverseEvents dataset:

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
aelltcode		#	MedDRA Lower Term ID Number	Verbatim terms were coded using MedDRA version 13
aellt		\$	MedDRALower Level Term	

ConMeds (1 of 1)								
SubjectID	ItemGroupRepeatKey							

Concomitant Medications

Conmeds (0/6)	Select to Jump 💌				
Title: Concomitant Medic	ations				
Instructions: Record concorr	nitant medications administered from	the time of randomization through day 7 or H	lospital Discharge, whichever is earlier.		
Concomitant Medications					
Medication name	Start date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Continuing at end of Day 7/hospital dis	charge? Stop date (DD-MMM-YYYY)) Given in relation to Al	If "Yes", provide reason
Value not provided	MedStartDay #	(yes or no) V MedCont #	MedStopDay #	(yes or no) V MedRelatedAE #	Value not provided
		YN 1 = Yes 0 = No		YN 1 = Yes 0 = No	

Derived variables included in the ConMeds dataset:

Variable Format Type		Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes				
codedmedname		\$	Coded Medication Name					
code		\$	RxNorm Code	Verbatim terms were coded using RxNorm version 02/01/2010				



Culture Log

Culture(0/6) - Select to	Jump 💌									
Title: Microbiological cultures log										
Instructions: Enter all cultures collected within 12 hours of randomization through Day 7. Final results for all cultures collected during this period should be entered. For positive cultures, upload a de-identified PDF of the microbiology report that is labeled with the Patient ID number .										
Cultures Log	Cultures Log									
Collection Date (DD-MMM-YYYY)	Collection Time (HH:MM)	Specimen Type	Result date (DD-MMM	-YYYY)	Final result	Upload de-identified	positive micro report			
CultureDay #	CultureTime \$6	SpecType #	CultResultDay	/# CultR	esult #	Value not provide				
ADD						·				
	DUCOAAC	I		DV/71420						
	DV6844G			DV7143G						
	1 = Blood			1 = New infection						
	2 = Urine			2 = Continuing infection						
	3 = Respir	atory		3 = Not an infection (contaminant or colonization)						
	4 = CSF			4 = Not an infection (negative culture)						
	5 = Other	wound and deep tissue	l l		· •	*				
	L									

ProcedureLog (1 of 1)								
SubjectID	ItemGroupRepeatKey							

Procedure Log

Title: Procedure Log							
Instructions: Procedures should be	e recorded from r	andomization thr	ough the initial hos	pital discharge.			
o-l	ded been enderwood.						
Only the following procedures shou ECMO initiation	ua de encerea;						
ECMO decannulation							
Surgically placed feeding tube							
Tracheostomy placement							
Tracheostomy decannulation							
rocedure Log							
Date of Procedure (DD-MMM-YYYY) Type of Procedure							
Date of Procedure (DD-Min	MM-YYYY)	Тур	e of Procedure				
ProcDay #		(select proced					
-		(select proced					
ProcDay #		(select proced	ure) 🚺				
ProcDay #		(select proced	ure) 🚺				
ProcDay #		(select proced	ure) 🚺				
ProcDay #	DV7	(select proced P 115G	ure) rocLog #				
ProcDay #	DV7 1 = 1	(select proced P 115G ECMO initia	ure) rocLog # tion				
ProcDay #	DV7 1 = 1 2 = 1	(select proced P 115G ECMO initia ECMO decar	ure) rocLog # tion nulation				
ProcDay #	DV7 1 = 1 2 = 1 3 = 5	(select proced P 115G ECMO initia ECMO decar Surgically pl	ure) rocLog # tion nulation aced feeding t				
ProcDay #	DV7 1 = 1 2 = 1 3 = 5 4 = 7	(select proced P 115G ECMO initia ECMO decar Surgically pl Fracheostom	ure) rocLog # tion nulation	ube			





Hospital Discharge



HospDischarge (2 of 2)

J I
YN 1 = Yes
0 = No
┥└──┘ ╽
ne of hospital discharge?
DV7114G
1 = Yes, child gave assent 2 = Child refused assent 3 = Child unable to provid





Withdrawal of Consent

Withdra (0/5)	Select to Jump	*				
Title: Withdrawal of Cons	sent					
Date and Time of withdra	wal of consent					
Date:	WithdrawDay #	🔲 * DC)-MMM-YYYY		Time:	WithdrawTime \$6 * HH:MM
During which phase of the	e study was parental p	permission wit	hdrawn?			
	(select one) Withdra	awPhase #	*	k		
For withdrawals during th	e intervention phase	which elemen	ts of consent we	re withdrawn?		
	(select one)	Interver	ntionWD #			v
For withdrawals after the	intervention phase, v	what elements	of consent were	withdrawn?		
	(select one)		PostInt	erventWD #		×
DV7152G 1 = Intervention phase 2 = Post-intervention pre-dis 3 = Prior to Month 3 Follow 4 = Prior to Month 12 Follow DV7131G 1 = Parent withdrew p continue study assess of study) 2 = Parent withdrew p and assessments, but of study) 3 = Parent withdrew p assessments, data coll	vention only, to tion through M ate in study into on through M ate in study into	Aonth 12 (end tervention onth 12 (end tervention,	agrees to dat $2 = Parent w$	ta coll /ithdre	ew permission to participate in study assessments, but ection through Month 12 (end of study) ew permission to participate in study assessments, data o contact or follow-up	



	Month3Status (1 of 1)	
3-Month Follow-up Status	SubjectID	
3-Month(0/4) Select to Jump		
Title: Subject Follow-up Status at Month 3		
Instructions: Two to four weeks prior to 3-months post randomizati If "Alive", fax the THAPCA Contact Information Form to KKI. If "Deceased", complete the Death Information Form. If "Could not determine", all attempts should be documented, and o Please refer to the THAPCA Manual of Operations for more detailed	contact must be attempted again at the Month	
Follow-up Status at Month 3		
Date the subject status was verified		
Date: FollowupDay #	* DD-MMM-YYYY	
Subject status		
 Alive Deceased (complete death form) Could not determine 	* VitalStatus #	DV6850G 1 = Alive 2 = Deceased (complete death form) 3 = Could not determine
If "Subject status" is "Could not determined" enter the last date the	subject was known to be alive.	
Date: LstDtKnownAlive #	D-MMM-YYYY	
If "Subject status" is "Alive" enter the date when the Contact Inform	nation Form was faxed to Kennedy Krieger	
Date: KKDay #	DD-MMM-YYYY	



Month3KKI (2 of 2)

Severity Indicators											
Is patient receiving suppleme	ntal oxygen?										
	○ Yes * ○ No	FUSup	Ox #								
Does patient have tracheoste	omy in place?										
	○ Yes * ○ No	FUTrac	heo #				YN				
Does patient require mechani	ical ventilation?						- 1 = 1	Yes			
	○ Yes * ○ No	FUMec	hVent :	#			0 = 1	No			
Does patient have a surgicall	y placed feeding	g tube?									
	○ Yes * ○ No	FUFeed	Tube #	ŧ							
Global Function						DV6	862G		_		
Compared to children of the s	same age, are y	our child's hoi	ne, schoo	ol or social activities limit	ed now?		lot limit		DV6863C		
	(select one)	*	Limited	dAct #			imited a imited a			ed a lot of new new	
Thinking about your child since	e cardiac arrest	t, has he or sh	ie (select	below):		5 – L	inneu a	1 101	3 = Staye	d the same	v skins
	(select one)		*	FUSkills #		1				tew skills	
Pediatric Overall Perform									5 = Lost a	ı lot of skill	S
	_		_	POPC #		7					
POPC score:	(select one)		*	1010#				POPC 1 = Good			
Pediatric Cerebral Perfor	mance Categ	ory				_		1 = 0000 2 = Mild Disc	ability		
PCPC score:	(select one)	•	*	PCPC #				3 = Moderate	e Disability		
								4 = Severe D 5 = Coma or		ate	
			2 = 3 = 4 = 5 =	PC Normal Mild Disability Moderate Disabil Severe Disability Coma or vegetati Death				6 = Death			

Month12Status (1 of 1)	
SubjectID	
12-Month Follow-up Status	
12-Mont(0/4) Select to Jump	
Title: Subject Follow-up Status at Month 12	
Instructions: Two to four weeks prior to 12-months post randomization, contact the family to obtain the status of the subject. If "Alive", fax the THAPCA Contact Information Form to KKI. If "Deceased", complete the Death Information Form. If "Could not determine", all attempts should be documented. Please refer to the THAPCA Manual of Operations for more detailed instructions.	
Follow-up Status at Month 12	
Date the subject status was verified	
Date: FollowupDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	
Subject status	
 Alive Deceased (complete death form) Could not determine 	ath form)
If "Subject status" is "Could not determined" enter the last date the subject was known to be alive.	
Date: LstDtKnownAlive # DD-MMM-YYYY	
If "Subject status" is "Alive" enter the date when the Contact Information Form was faxed to Kennedy Krieger	
Date: KKDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	

	Month12KKI (1 of 2)	
12-Month Follow-up KKI	SubjectID	
12-Mont(0/15)		
Title: Information collected by KKI at 12-Month follow-up		
Date and Time of KKI Follow-up		
Date: FUDay # DD	-MMM-YYYY Time: FUTim	ne \$6 * HH:MM
If "Other" describe Value not provided	DV6848G 1 = Home or foster care 2 = Acute care hospital 3 = Acute inpatient rehabilitation unit 4 = Chronic care or skilled nursing facility 5 = Not applicable (patient died) 95 = Other 97 = Unknown	
Was a VABS completed during the KKI follow-up? Vabs VABSDoneYN # No	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No	
If "No", indicate VABSReason #	DV7142G 1 = Unable to contact primary caregiver 2 = Primary caregiver declined participation 95 = Other	

Severity Indicators					
Is patient receiving sup	plemental oxygen?				
	◯ Yes ◯ No	FUSuppOx #			
Does patient have track	heostomy in place?				
	◯ Yes ◯ No	FUTracheo #		YN	
Does patient require ma	echanical ventilation?			1 = Yes	
	◯ Yes ◯ No	FUMechVent #		0 = No	
Does patient have a su	rgically placed feeding tub	pe?			
	O Yes O No	FUFeedTube #			
Global Function			DV68	62G	
	(select one) 💌	child's home, school or social activities limited now? LimitedAct # s he or she (select below): FUSkills #	2 = Li	ot limited mited a little mited a lot	 DV6863G 1 = Gained a lot of new skills 2 = Gained a few new skills 3 = Stayed the same 4 = Lost a few skills 5 = Lost a lot of skills
Pediatric Overall Per	rformance Category				
Pediatric Cerebral P	score: (select one) erformance Category score: (select one)	PCPC #		POPC 1 = Good 2 = Mild Disa 3 = Moderate 4 = Severe D 5 = Coma or 6 = Death	Disability
		 1 = Normal 2 = Mild Disability 3 = Moderate Disability 4 = Severe Disability 5 = Coma or vegetative state 6 = Death 			



12-Month Follow-up Onsite Evaluations

Onsite(0/6) Select to Jump	
Title: Status of Month 12 Onsite Evaluations	
Instructions: Please refer to the THAPCA Manual of Operations for more detailed instructions.	
For children less then 5years 9months the neurobehavioral battery consists only of the Mullen Scales of Early Learning	
PRCA Neurological Outcome Measure	
Was this examination completed? YN	
\bigcirc Yes * Neuro_YN # $1 = $ Yes $0 = $ No	
\bigcirc No Neuro_YN # $0 = No$	NDRes
If no, select reason: (select one) Other, specify: Value not provided Neuro_NDRes # Neurobehavioral Battery	 1 = Unable to contact 2 = Unwilling to come in 3 = Unable to come in 95 = Other, specify
Was this examination completed?	
Vids this exclamation completed? YN Ves * NBehav_YN # No Ne	
If no, select reason: NBehav _NDRes # Other, specify: Value not provided	
NCRes 1 = KKI determined as not necessary 2 = Unable to contact 3 = Unwilling to come in 4 = Unable to come in 95 = Other, specify	

	NeuroBatlt6 (1 of 2)		
	<u>د</u> ن		
Neurobehavioral Battery lt 5yo 9months	SubjectID		
Mullen(0/20) Select to Jump			
Title: For patients less than 5 years 9 months of age			
Date of neurobehavioral assessment			
Date: AssessDay # DD-MMM-Y	YYY		
Name of supervising psychologist			
Value not provided *			
Name of tester			
Value not provided *			
1. Visual Reception (raw score):			
VisualRaw #			
2. Visual Reception (t score):			YN
	is the Visual (select one) Visual t score less than 20	sualTlt20 #	1 = Yes $0 = No$
3. Fine Motor (raw score):			
MotorRaw #			
4. Fine Motor (t score):			$\frac{YN}{1 = Yes}$
	Fine Motor t (select one) 💌 Mo	otorTlt20 #	0 = No
5. Receptive Language(raw score):			
RLangRaw #			
6. Receptive Language (t score) :			YN
	e Receptive (select one) 👻 RL t score less than 20	LangRawTlt20 #	1 = Yes $0 = No$



	NeuroBat6to16 (1 of 7)			
	SubjectID	-		
Neurobehavioral Battery 6-16yo				
Page 1 (0/14) Page 2 (0/14) Page 2 (0/14) - Select to Jump	v			
Page 1 (0)14) Page 2 (0)14) Page 3 (0)13)				
Title: 12-Month Neurobehavioral Battery Subtitle: Children ages 6 - 16 years old				
Instructions: For select all that apply questions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one resp	00059			
Date of neurobehavioral assessment	20126			
Date: AssessDay #				
Name of supervising psychologist Value not provided * Name of tester Value not provided * Wechsler Abbreviated Scale of Intellignece (WASI) Vocabulary		2 = Motor 3 = Vision/He 4 = Behaviora 5 = Communi 6 = External fa	1 cation	to the child's ability
t score: WASIVoc #	L	```		. ,
Explanation for missing data: Wotor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. 1	ASIVocMD \$13	select all that apply)		
Matrix Reasoning				
t score: WASIRes #				
Explanation for missing Responsiveness/Cognition data: Motor WA Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. 1)	ASIResMD \$13	select all that apply)		
Full Scale IQ - 2 Test Composite				
standard score: WASIFull #				

NeuroBat6to16 (2 of 7)

Wechsler Intelligence Sca	le for Children (WISC-IV) Digit Span subtest
Digit Span Forward	
scaled score:	WISCdsf #
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition (select all that apply) Motor WISCdsfMD \$13 Vision/Hearing WISCdsfMD \$13 Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.) Image: Communication
Digit Span Backward	
scaled score:	WISCdsb #
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition (select all that apply) Motor WISCdsbMD \$13 Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
Digit Span Total	
scaled score:	WISCdsT #
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition (select all that apply) Motor WISCdsTMD \$13 Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)

MDRes

- 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor
- 2 = Motor
- 3 = Vision/Hearing
- 4 = Behavioral
- 5 = Communication
- 6 = External factors not related to the child's ability
- (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)

	NeuroBat6to16 (3 of 7)	MDRes
	Page 3 (0/14) Dage 3 (0/19)	1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor 2 = Motor
		3 = Vision/Hearing
Title: 12-Month Neurobeh		4 = Behavioral
Subtitle: Children ages 6 - 16	·	5 = Communication
	t apply questions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one response	6 = External factors not related to the child's ability
Wechsler Intelligence Sca Coding	le for Children (WISC-IV) Coding subtest	(i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
scaled score:	WISCCode #	
data:	Responsiveness/Cognition (select all that apply) Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	
California ¥erbal Learning	Test for Children	
List A Total Trials		
t score:	CVLTTotal #	
data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	
List A Short-Delay Free Recall		
z score:	CVLTSFre #	
data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	
List A Short-Delay Cued Recall		
z score:	CVLTSCue #	
data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	

NeuroBat6to16 (4 of 7)

ist A Long-Delay Free Recall			
z score:	CVLTLFre #		
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to tl	CVLTLFreMD \$13 the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to	eave, etc.)
ist A Long-Delay Cued Recall			
z score:	CVLTLCue #		
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to tl	CVLTLCueMD \$13 -	eave, etc.)
Correct Recognition Hits			
z score:	CVLTRecog #		
Explanation for missing data:	Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication	CVLTRecogMD \$13 -	eave, etc.)
			MDRes 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Mot 2 = Motor 3 = Vision/Hearing 4 = Behavioral 5 = Communication 6 = External factors not related to t

(i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)

	NeuroBat6to16 (5 of 7)	
Page 2 (0/14) Page 3 (0/13) Page 4 (0/9) Select to Jump Title: 12-Month Neurobehavioral Battery Subtitle: Children ages 6 - 16 years old Instructions: For select all that apply questions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one resp Ray Osterreith Complex Figure Test (Meyers and Meyers Administration and Scot Total accuracy for Copy raw score: ROCFCopy #		MDRes 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor 2 = Motor 3 = Vision/Hearing 4 = Behavioral 5 = Communication 6 = External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
Explanation for missing Responsiveness/Cognition data: Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. f	CopyMD \$13	ct all that apply)
Total accuracy for Immediate Recall t score: ROCFImRe # or is the Immediate Recall t score less than lowest calculable t score	(select one) V ROCFImReF #	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No
Explanation for missing Responsiveness/Cognition data: Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. f	ImReMD \$13	ct all that apply)
Total accuracy for Delayed Recall		YN
t score: ROCFDeRe # or is the Delayed (Recall t score less than lowest calculable t score	(select one) V ROCFDeReF #	1 = Yes 0 = No
Explanation for missing Responsiveness/Cognition data: Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. f	DeReMD \$13	ct all that apply)

NeuroBat6to16 (6 of 7)



- 5 = Communication
- 6 = External factors not related to the child's ability
- (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)

NeuroBat6to16 (7 of 7)

Page 2 (0/14) Page 3 (0/13) Page 4 (0/9) Select to Jump	MDRes
Title: 12-Month Neurobehavioral Battery	1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor
Subtitle: Children ages 6 - 16 years old	2 = Motor
Instructions: For select all that apply questions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one response	3 = Vision/Hearing
Grooved Pegboard Test	4 = Behavioral
Time to place all pegs in board - dominant hand	5 = Communication
raw score: GPegDom # (conds)	6 = External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
Explanation for missing Responsiveness/Cognition data: Wotor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	lect all that apply)
Time to place all pegs in board - non-dominant hand	
raw score: GPegNonD #	
Explanation for missing Responsiveness/Cognition data: Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	lect all that apply)
Beery Test of Visuomotor Integrations (VMI)	
Total accuracy score	
standard score: or is the standard (select one) VMITot # VMITotF # VMITotF #	YN $1 = Yes$ $0 = No$
Explanation for missing Responsiveness/Cognition data: Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	lect all that apply)
If unreliable is selected, explain any unreliable test score:	
Value not provided	

NeuroBatgte17 (1 of 7)	
SubjectID	
Neurobehavioral Battery 17 years and older	
Page 1 (0/12) Page 2 (0/14) Page 3 (0/13) Select to Jump	
Title: 12-Month Neurobehavioral Battery	
Subtitle: Ages 17 years and older	
Instructions: For select all that apply questions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one response	
Date of neurobehavioral assessment	
Date: AssessDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	
Name of supervising psychologist	
Value not provided *	MDRes 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor
Name of tester	2 = Motor
Value not provided *	3 = Vision/Hearing
Wechsler Abbreviated Scale of Intellignece (WASI)	4 = Behavioral 5 = Communication
Vocabulary	6 = External factors not related to the child's ability
t score: WASIVoc #	(i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
Explanation for missing data: Wotor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	(select all that apply)
Matrix Reasoning	
t score: WASIRes #	
Explanation for missing data: Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	(select all that apply)
Full Scale IQ - 2 Test Composite	
standard score: WASIFull #	

NeuroBatgte17 (2 of 7)

Wechsler Adult Intelligend	ce Scale (WAIS - III) Digit Span subtest	
Digit Span Backward		
scaled score:	WAISdsb #	
	Responsiveness/Cognition (select all that apply) Motor WAISdsbMD \$13 Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	
Digit Span Total		
scaled score:	WAISdst #	
	Responsiveness/Cognition (select all that apply) Motor Vision/Hearing Vision/Hearing WAISdstMD \$13 Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.) Image: Communication	

MDRes

- 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor
- 2 = Motor
- 3 = Vision/Hearing 4 = Behavioral
- 5 = Communication
- 6 = External factors not related to the child's ability
- (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)

		NeuroBatgte17 (3 of 7)		
Page 1 (0/12) Page 2 (0/14) Page 3 (0/13) Select to Jump Title: 12-Month Neurobehavioral Battery Subtitle: Ages 17 years and older			MDRes 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor 2 = Motor 3 = Vision/Hearing	
	at apply questions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one response ce Scale (WAIS - III) Digit Symbol Coding subtest WAISCode #		4 = Behavioral 5 = Communication 6 = External factors not rel (i.e. fire alarm, family had	2
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire ala	CodeMD \$13	apply)	
California Verbal Learning 1-5 Free Recall Total	Test - Second Edition			
t score: Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition	2FreTMD \$13 rm, family had to leave, etc.)	apply)	
Short-Delay Free Recall				
z score;	CVLT2SFre #			
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire ala	2SFreMD \$13 rm, family had to leave, etc.)	apply)	
Short-Delay Cued Recall				
z score:	CVLT2SCue #			
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire ala	2SCueMD \$ (select all that a rm, family had to leave, etc.)	apply)	

NeuroBatgte17 (4 of 7)

Long-Delay Free Recall		
z score:	CVLT2LFre #	
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	ect all that apply)
Long-Delay Cued Recall		
z score:	CVLT2LCue #	
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	ect all that apply)
Long Delay yes/no Recognitio	n Hits	
z score:	CVLT2LRecog #	
Explanation for missing data:	Vision/Hearing Behavioral	ect all that apply) MDRes
	Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)	1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor
		2 = Motor
		e e
		 3 = Vision/Hearing 4 = Behavioral 5 = Communication 6 = External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)

		NeuroBatgte17 (5 of 7)		
Title: 12-Month Neurobehavioral Ba Subtitle: Ages 17 years and older Instructions: For select all that apply ques Ray Osterreith Complex Figure Test Total accuracy for Copy	Page 4 (0/9) Select to Jump ttery stions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one response (Meyers and Meyers Administration and Scoring FCopy #		MDRes 1 = Responsiveness/ 2 = Motor 3 = Vision/Hearing 4 = Behavioral 5 = Communication 6 = External factors (i.e. fire alarm, family	not related to the child's ability
Explanation for missing Response data: Motor Vision/He Behavior: Communi External fr	earing al	yMD \$13	all that apply)	
Total accuracy for Immediate Recall t score:	FImRe # or is the Immediate (select Recall t score less than lowest calculable t score	ROCFImReF #]	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No
Explanation for missing Respons data: Vision/He Behavior Communi External fa	earing al	eMD \$13	: all that apply)	
Total accuracy for Delayed Recall t score: ROCI	FDeRe # or is the Delayed (select Recall t score less than lowest calculable t score	ROCFDeReF #]	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No
Explanation for missing Respons data: Motor Vision/He Behavior Communi External fr	aring ROCFDeRe	eMD \$13	: all that apply)	

NeuroBatgte17 (6 of 7)

Recognition total correct				YN
t score:	ROCFRecT #	or is the Recognition t (select one) 💌 ROO score less than lowest calculable t score	CFRecTF #	1 = Yes $0 = No$
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to	ROCFRecTMD \$13 the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had	to leave, etc.)	
Controlled Oral Word Asso	ociation (COWA)			
Total number of words for thr	ee trials			
raw score:	COWATot #			
Explanation for missing data:	Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to	COWATotMD \$13 the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had	to leave, etc.)	
			MDRes 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition 2 = Motor 3 = Vision/Hearing 4 = Behavioral 5 = Communication 6 = External factors not related	

(i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)

NeuroBatgte17 (7 of 7)

age 3 (0/13) Page 4 (0/9) Select to Jump
avioral Battery
lder
t apply questions: Use Ctrl + Click to select more than one response
- dominant hand
GPegDom # (seconds)
Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
- non-dominant hand
(seconds) GPegNonD #
Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
Integrations (VMI) VMIT of # VMIT of E VMIT of
VMITot # or is the standard (select one) VMITotF # 1 = Yes score less than lowest calculable standard score
Responsiveness/Cognition Motor Vision/Hearing Behavioral Communication External factors not related to the child's ability (i.e. fire alarm, family had to leave, etc.)
MDRes 1 = Responsiveness/Cognition,Motor 2 = Motor 3 = Vision/Hearing 4 = Behavioral



PRCA Neurological Outcome Measure (Up to 3years old)

Title: PRCA Neurological Outcome Measure			
Subtitle: Infant version (Up to 3 years old)			
Instructions: Enter a value for each item: Normal, Abnormal, or Not Done (includes items that are not age appropriate).	If Abnormal enter the severity of abnorma	ality (1-mild; 2-moderate; 3-severe).	
Identifying Data			
Date of assessment			
Date: AssessDay # DD-MMM-YYYY			
Location of assessment:	NuroLoc		
AssessLoc # Out-patient Clinic	1 = In-patient 2 = Out-patient Clinic		

PRCAYoung (2 of 3)

Title: PRCA Neurologica	Outcome Measure - Scoring Sheet			
Subtitle: Infant version (Up	to 3 years old)			
Instructions: Enter a value	or each item: Normal, Mild Abnormality, Moderate Abnormali	ity, Severe Abnormality, or Not Done	(includes items that are not age ap	propriate or that were not assessed).
Sensorimotor Deficit - s	pre each side separately			
	(select one) SenMotorL #	Right side: (select one)	SenMotorR #	NuroScr 0 = None
	Abnormality of tone SenMotorDef \$13 Quadriparesis Hemiparesis Sensory deficit Global delay in gross motor skill attainment Global delay in fine motor skill attainment	SenMot 1 = Abnormality of tone 2 = Quadriparesis 3 = Hemiparesis 4 = Sensory deficit 5 = Global delay in gross mo 6 = Global delay in fine mot	otor skill attainment	 1 = Mild but no impact on function 2 = Moderate with some functional limitations 3 = Severe or profound with missing function
Other motor or sensory	leficits (includes cranial nerve deficits)			
	(select one) OthSM	MDef #		
For items scored in Other ma	or or sensory deficit, identify all the types of Sensorimotor I	Deficits that you observed (Ctrl + Cli	ck to select more than one)	
	Vision impairment Difficulty with drinking, chewing or swallowing Ataxia Movement disorder Other,describe:	OthSMDSpc \$12	3 = Ataxia 4 = Movement disorder	ing, chewing or swallowing
Other, describe	Value not provided		90 = Other, describe:	

PRCAYoung (3 of 3)

Language Deficit - Production (including dysarthria) (select one) LangDefProd # Language Deficit - Comprehension (select one) LangDefComp #	NuroScr 0 = None 1 = Mild but no impact on function 2 = Moderate with some functional limitations 3 = Severe or profound with missing function			
Cognitive Deficit (select one) CognDef # Behavioral Deficit (select one) BehavDef # For Cognative and Behavioral Deficits, describe the deficits that you of Value not provided	CogBeh 0 = None 1 = Mild (little impact on daily function) 2 = Moderate with some functional limitations 3 = Severe or profound with missing function observed:			
Other comments regarding scoring:				
Value not provided				


PRCA Neurological Outcome Measure (Children Aged 3 Years and Older)

Title: PRCA Neurological Outcome Measure							
Subtitle: Children aged 3 years and older							
Instructions: Enter a value for each item: Normal, Abnormal, or Not Done (includes items that are not age appropriat	e). If Abnormal enter the severity of abnormality (1-mild; 2-moderate; 3-severe).						
Identifying Data							
Date of assessment							
Date: AssessDay # DD-MMM-YYYY	NuroLoc						
Location of assessment: AssessLoc #	1 = In-patient						
 In-patient * Out-patient Clinic 	2 = Out-patient Clinic						

PRCAOlder (2 of 3)



PRCAOlder (3 of 3)

Language Deficit - Production (including dysarthria) (select one) LangDefProd # Language Deficit - Comprehension (select one) LangDefComp #	NuroScr0 = None1 = Mild but no impact on function2 = Moderate with some functional limitations3 = Severe or profound with missing function
Cognitive Deficit (select one) CognDef #	CogScr 0 = None 1 = Mild 2 = Moderate
(select one) BehavDef #	3 = Severe or profound with missing function served: BehvScr 0 = None 1 = Mild,no impact on academic or social function 2 = Moderate with some functional limitations 3 = Severe or profound with missing function
Other comments regarding scoring:	



12-Month Vital Status

12-Mont(0/2) Select to Jump						
Title: 12-Month Vital Status						
Instructions: This form is required if the subject's vital status was not confirmed on or after the one year anniversary of random evaluations.	ization, by neither the Month 12 KKI follow-up nor the on-site					
What was the subject's status on the one-year anniversary date of randomization?						
"Alive" if it was verified the subject was alive at one year						
"Deceased" if it was verified the subject died on or prior to one year						
"Could not be determine" if all efforts have been exhausted to determine the status at one year	DV6850G					
Could not determine * SubjectStatus #	1 = Alive 2 = Deceased (complete death form)					
Enter the date that the subject's vital status was verified. 3 = Could not determine						
f the vital status could not be determined, enter the date the subject was last known or last documented to be alive.						
StatusDay # DD-MMM-YYYY						

Vineland Adaptive Behavior Scale (VABS)

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
subjectid		#	Subject ID	Randomly generated ID number that uniquely identifies an enrolled (randomized) subject across datasets
VABSTestDay		#	Day of VABS Test (relative to randomization date)	VABS Test Date – Randomization Date
VABSPhase		\$	VABS Study Phase	= "BASELINE" for Baseline VABS = "IIIMOS" for Month 3 VABS = "XIIMOS for Month 12 VABS
VABSAge		\$	Age at time of VABS-II Assessment (Years:Months)	Age variable output from VABS Scoring Software
REC_RAW		#	Receptive Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
REC_VSCALE		#	Receptive v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
REC_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Receptive Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
EXP_RAW		#	Expressive Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
EXP_VSCALE		#	Expressive v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
EXP_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Expressive Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
WRN_RAW		#	Written Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
WRN_VSCALE		#	Written v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
WRN_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Written Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
COM_SUM_VSCALES_FOR_DOMAIN		#	Communication Domain Sum of the Subdomain v- Scale Scores	Output from VABS Scoring Software
COM_STD_SCORE		#	Communication Domain Standard Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
COMILE_RANK		\$	Communication Domain Percentile Rank	Output from VABS Scoring Software
COM_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Communication Domain Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software

VABS (2 of 3)

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
PER_RAW		#	Personal Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
PER_VSCALE		#	Personal v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
PER_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Personal Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
DOM_RAW		#	Domestic Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
DOM_VSCALE		#	Domestic v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
DOM_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Domestic Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
CMM_RAW		#	Community Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
CMM_VSCALE		#	Community v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
CMM_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Community Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
DLS_SUM_VSCALES_FOR_DOMAIN		#	Daily Living Skills Domain Sum of the Subdomain v-Scale Scores	Output from VABS Scoring Software
DLS_STD_SCORE		#	Daily Living Skills Domain Standard Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
DLSIL E_RANK		\$	Daily Living Skills Domain Percentile Rank	Output from VABS Scoring Software
DLS_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Daily Living Skills Domain Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
IPR_RAW		#	Interpersonal Relations Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
IPR_VSCALE		#	Interpersonal Relations v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
IPR_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Interpersonal Relations Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
PL_RAW		#	Play and Leisure Time Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
PL_VSCALE		#	Play and Leisure Time v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
PL_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Play and Leisure Time Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
CS_RAW		#	Coping Skills Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
CS_VSCALE		#	Coping Skills v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
CS_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Coping Skills Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
SOC_SUM_VSCALES_FOR_DOMAIN		#	Socialization Domain Sum of the Subdomain v- Scale Scores	Output from VABS Scoring Software
SOC_STD_SCORE		#	Socialization Domain Standard Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
SOC IL E_RANK		\$	Socialization Domain Percentile Rank	Output from VABS Scoring Software
SOC_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Socialization Domain Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
GMS_RAW		#	Gross Motor Skills Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
GMS_VSCALE		#	Gross Motor Skills v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
GMS_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Gross Motor Skills Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
FMS_RAW		#	Fine Motor Skills Raw Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
FMS_VSCALE		#	Fine Motor Skills v-Scale Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
FMS_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Fine Motor Skills Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
MS_SUM_VSCALES_FOR_DOMAIN		#	Motor Skills Domain Sum of the Subdomain v- Scale Scores	Output from VABS Scoring Software
MS_STD_SCORE		#	Motor Skills Domain Standard Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
MSILE_RANK		\$	Motor Skills Domain Percentile Rank	Output from VABS Scoring Software
MS_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Motor Skills Domain Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software
ABC_SUM_ALL_DOM_STD_SCORES		#	Adaptive Behavior Composite Sum of All Domain Standard Scores	Output from VABS Scoring Software
ABC_STD_SCORE		#	Adaptive Behavior Composite Standard Score	Output from VABS Scoring Software
ABC IL E_RANK		\$	Adaptive Behavior Composite Percentile Rank	Output from VABS Scoring Software
ABC_ADAPT_LEVEL		\$	Adaptive Behavior Composite Adaptive Level	Output from VABS Scoring Software

Outcomes (1 of 14)

Outcomes

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
SubjectID		#	Subject ID	Randomly generated ID number that uniquely identifies an enrolled (randomized) subject across datasets
TreatRand	TREATMENT 1 = Hypothermia 2 = Normothermia 3 = Treatment not initiated	#	Treatment Assigned	 = 1 if subject was randomized to Hypothermia = 2 if subject was randomized to Normothermia
TreatRec	TREATMENT	#	Treatment Received	 = 1 if subject received Hypothermia = 2 if subject received Normothermia = 3 if subject received neither treatment
AgeYrs		#	Age at Randomization (years)	Randomization Date - Birthdate
AgeGroup	AGEGROUP 1 = < 2 years 2 = 2-11 years 3 = >= 12 years	#	Age Group at Randomization	= 1 if AgeYrs < 2 = 2 if 2 <= AgeYrs < 12 = 3 if AgeYrs >= 12
Gender	GENDER 1 = Male 2 = Female	#	Sex	Copied from Demographics dataset
PreExNone	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No	#	Patient had no pre-existing condition	 = 1 if PreExPrenat, PreExLung, PreExCongHrt, PreExAcqHrt, PreExArrhyth, PreExImmuno, PreExTranspl, PreExGastro, PreExEndo, PreExRenal, PreExNeuro, and PreExMisc (all from PreArrest dataset) are all No = 0 if any of these variables are Yes
PreExLung	YN	#	Did patient have a pre-existing lung or airway disease?	Copy from PreArrest dataset
PreExNeuro	YN	#	Did patient have a pre-existing neurologic condition?	Copy from PreArrest dataset

Outcomes (2 of 14)

		_		
Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
PreExGastro	YN	#	Did patient have a pre-existing gastrointestinal disorder?	Copy from PreArrest dataset
PreExPrenat	YN	#	Did patient have a pre-existing prenatal condition?	Copy from PreArrest dataset
PreExCongHrt	YN	#	Did patient have a pre-existing congenital heart disease?	Copy from PreArrest dataset
PreExOther	YN	#	Patient had pre-existing condition other than lung/airway, neurologic, gastrointestinal disorder, prenatal, or congenital heart disease	 = 1 if PreExAcqHrt is Yes OR PreExArrhyth is Yes OR PreExImmuno is Yes OR PreExTranspl is Yes OR PreExEndo is Yes OR PreExRenal is Yes OR PreExMisc is Yes (all from PreArrest dataset) = 0 if ALL of these variables are No
CACauseCat	CACAUSECAT 1 = Cardiovascular event 4 = Respiratory event 95 = Other 97 = Unknown	#	Primary etiology of cardiac arrest	 = 95 if ArrEtiol.PrimaryCause is "Neurological event", "Congenital heart disease event", "Multiple organ system failure (MOSF)", "Drug overdose", or "Electrolyte imbalance" = ArrEtiol.PrimaryCause otherwise
OHArrWitness	YNUD 1 = Yes 0 = No 94 = Unable to determine	#	Was the cardiac arrest witnessed?	Copy from OHCardiacArr dataset
OHCPRBystand	YNUD	#	Were chest compressions administered by bystander?	Copy from OHCardiacArr dataset
CARhythmEMSHosp	CARHYTHM 1 = Asystole 2 = Bradycardia 3 = Pulseless electrical activity (PEA) 4 = Ventricular fibrillation or tachycardia 97 = Unknown	#	Initial cardiac arrest rhythm noted by EMS or hospital	Based on RhythmEMS, RhythymHosp, OHTranspEMS, and RhythmOther (all from OHCardiacArr dataset). Used rhythm recorded at hospital if subject was not transported by EMS. Study PIs recategorized "Other" rhythm entries.
CAtoCPR		#	Time between cardiac arrest and start of compressions (minutes)	Time of CPR – time of arrest (from OHCarciacArr dataset). NULL if either variable is NULL.

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
CPRtoROSC		#	Time between start of compressions and ROSC/ROC (minutes)	Time of ROSC – time of CPR (from OHCarciacArr dataset). NULL if either variable is NULL.
FirstHosp	DV7148G 1 = Study Hospital 2 = Non-study hospital	#	What was the first hospital the patient arrived at?	Copy from OHCardiacArr dataset
OH1stHospCPR	YNUD	#	Were chest compressions still required at time of arrival at the first hospital?	Copy from OHCardiacArr dataset
DosesEpiEMS		#	Number of doses of epinephrine adminstered by EMS (>10 coded as 11, Unknown coded as NULL)	 = 0 if OHCardiacArr.OHTranspEMS is No = NULL else if OHCardiacArr.OHDoseEpiEMS is (NULL or Unknown) = 0 else if OHCardiacArr.OHDoseEpiEMS is None = OHCardiacArr.OHDoseEpiEMS otherwise
DosesEpiHosp		#	Number of doses of epinephrine adminstered at hospital (>10 coded as 11, Unknown coded as NULL)	 NULL if OHCardiacArr.EpinephHosp is (NULL or Unknown) 0 else if OHCardiacArr.EpinephHosp is None OHCardiacArr.EpinephHosp otherwise
DosesEpiTotal		#	Total number of doses of epinephrine administered by EMS and at hospital	DosesEpiEMS + DosesEpiHosp
SurviveM12	YESNOUNKNOWN 1 = Yes 0 = No 97 = Unknown	#	Survival at 12 months	 = 0 if subject died on or prior to the one-year anniversary of their cardiac arrest per the death date =1 else if subject is known to be alive on or after the one-year anniversary of their cardiac arrest per any of the 12 month follow-up datasets = 97 otherwise
PrimaryEndpoint	YESNOUNKNOWN	#	Survival at 12 months with VABS >= 70	 = 1 if SurviveM12 is Yes AND Month 12 VABS >= 70 = 0 if SurviveM12 is No = 0 if Month 12 VABS < 70 = 97 otherwise
Primary	YN 1 = Yes 0 = No	#	Eligibile for primary analysis?	= 1 if baseline VABS >= 70 = 1 if baseline VABS is NULL AND (baseline POPC='Good' or 'Mild Disability) AND (baseline PCPC ='Normal' or 'Mild Disability) = 0 otherwise

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
M12VabsOutcome		#	Alternative VABS status at 12 months outcome	 -2000 if SurviveM12 is No -1000 if SurviveM12 is Yes AND the Month 12 VABS is the lowest possible for age = Month 12 VABS otherwise
M12VabsOutcomeCat	M12VABSOUTCOMECAT 0 = Death 1 = Profound disability (VABS < 45 or lowest possible) 2 = Moderate to severe disability (VABS 45-69) 3 = Good functional status (VABS >= 70)	#	Categorical VABS status at 12 months	= 0 if SurviveM12 is No = 1 if M12VabsOutcome < 45 = 2 if 45 <= M12VabsOutcome <= 69 = 3 if M12VabsOutcome >= 70
DeltaVabs		#	Change in neurobehavioral function as assessed by VABS from pre-arrest to 12 months.	 -2000 if SurviveM12 is No -1000 if SurviveM12 is Yes AND the Month 12 VABS is the lowest possible for age Month 12 VABS – baseline VABS if SurviveM12 is Yes AND both VABS scores are not NULL = NULL otherwise
DeltaVabsCat	DELTAVABSCAT 0 = Death 1 = Lowest possible VABS score 2 = VABS decreased > 30 points 3 = VABS decreased 16-30 points 4 = VABS decreased no more than 15 points or improved	#	Categorical change in neurobehavioral function as assessed by VABS from pre-arrest to 12 months	= 0 if SurviveM12 is No = 1 if DeltaVabs = -1000 = 2 if DeltaVabs <= -30 = 3 if -30 <= DeltaVabs <= -16 = 4 if DeltaVabs >= -15

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
BloodAll	YESNOWITHDREW -1 = Unknown (patient withdrew) 1 = Yes 0 = No	#	Any blood product use within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if NO blood products were used after randomization through Day 7 AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if any blood products were used after randomization through Day 7 = 0 else if NO blood products were used after randomization through Day7 Note:In the raw data, SubjectID 49 is indicated to have packed red blood cells on Day 7. However, the amount entered is 0. There were no other blood products used for this subject. Therefore, BloodAll=No for SubjectID 49.
BloodCryo	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any cryoprecipitate use within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if NO cryoprecipitate was used after randomization through Day 7 AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if any cryoprecipitate was used after randomization through Day 7 = 0 else if NO cryoprecipitate was used after randomization through Day7
BloodFFP	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any fresh frozen plasma (FFP) use within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if NO fresh frozen plasma (FFP) was used after randomization through Day 7 AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if any fresh frozen plasma (FFP)was used after randomization through Day 7 = 0 else if NO fresh frozen plasma (FFP)was used after randomization through Day7

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
BloodPRBC	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any packed red blood cell/whole blood use within 7 days of randomization	 -1 if NO packed red blood cells (PRBC) were used after randomization through Day 7 AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if any packed red blood cells (PRBC) were used after randomization through Day 7 = 0 else if NO packed red blood cells (PRBC) were used after randomization through Day 7 Note:In the raw data, SubjectID 49 is indicated to have packed red blood cells on Day 7. However, the amount entered is 0. There were no other blood products used for this subject. Therefore, BloodPRBC=No for SubjectID 49.
BloodPlat	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any platelet use within 7 days of randomization	 -1 if NO platelets were used after randomization through Day 7 AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection 1 else if any platelets were used after randomization through Day 7 0 else if NO platelets were used after randomization through Day7
Arrhy	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any serious arrhythmias within 7 days of randomization	 -1 if there are NO serious arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7, AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if there are any serious arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7 = 0 else if there are NO serious arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
ArrhyAsystole	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any Asystole arrhythmias within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if there are NO serious Asystole arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7, AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if there are any serious Asystole arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7 = 0 else if there are NO serious Asystole arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7
ArrhyAtrial	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any Atrial (SVT, atrial flutter, JET) arrhythmias within 7 days of randomization	 -1 if there are NO serious Atrial arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7, AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if there are any serious Atrial arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7 = 0 else if there are NO serious Atrial arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7
ArrhyPEA	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any PEA arrhythmias within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if there are NO serious PEA arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7, AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if there are any serious PEA arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7 = 0 else if there are NO serious PEA arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
ArrhyVentricular	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any Ventricular (sustained VT greater than 30 seconds, VF, Torsades) arrhythmias within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if there are NO serious Ventricular arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7, AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if there are any serious Ventricular arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7 = 0 else if there are NO serious Ventricular arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7
ArrhyOther	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any other type of arrhythmias within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if there are NO serious Other arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7, AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if there are any serious Other arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7 = 0 else if there are NO serious Other arrhythmias occuring after randomization through day 7
InfectionN		#	Number of culture-proven infection within 7 days of randomization	Number of new, culture-proven infections occuring after randomization date/time through day 7 according to the culture log
Infection	YESNOWITHDREW	#	Any culture-proven infection within 7 days of randomization	 = -1 if infection = 0 AND the patient withdrew permission to collect data prior to completing all 8 days of data collection = 1 else if infection > 0 = 0 else if infection = 0

		T		
Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
DaysData		#	Days of expected daily data collection including Days 0-7	= Number of days from randomization to the earliest of day 7, hospital discharge, death, or withdrawal. Day of randomization and (day 7, day of hospital discharge, or day of death) are included in this calculation. In cases of withdrawal, date of withdrawal is included in the calculation if daily form was created for that day (ie, data was collected on withdraw date)
Death28	VITALSTATUS -1 = Could not be determined 1 = Deceased 0 = Alive	#	Patient vital status at Day 28	 = 1 if patient died on or prior to Day 28 = 0 else if patient is verified to be alive on Day 28 = -1 if vital status on Day 28 could not be determined
OneYearAvailableReas	ONEYEARAVAILABLEREAS 1 = Unable to obtain vital status 2 = Vital status known, unable to obtain VABS	#	Reason one year data is unavailable	= 1 if SurviveM12 is Unknown = 2 else if SurviveM12 is Yes AND Month 12 VABS is NULL = NULL otherwise
timeToDeathM12		#	Time to death/censor by Month 12 (days)	 = (Death date – cardiac arrest date) if SurviveM12 is No = (One-year cardiac arrest anniversary date – cardiac arrest date) if SurviveM12 is Yes = (Last date patient known to be alive – cardiac arrest date) if SurviveM12 is Unknown
censorDeathM12	YESNO 1 = Yes 0 = No	#	Censored for 12 month mortality	= 0 if SurviveM12 is No = 1 if SurviveM12 is Yes OR Unknown
FirstTempNew		#	First reported temperature	Earliest recorded temperature. If more than one temperature recorded at the same (earliest) time, the following order of preference is used to select the temperature: temperature recorded by the primary probe at that time (reference primary probe form), ECMO blood/circuit temperature, esophageal temperature, bladder temperature, rectal temperature.
FirstABGpH		#	First reported ph	First non-missing BLABGpH value from the Baseline dataset

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
FirstABGPaCO2		#	First reported PaCO2 (mmHg)	First non-missing BLABGPaCO2 value from the Baseline dataset
FirstABGPaO2		#	First reported PaO2 (mmHg)	First non-missing BLABGPaO2 value from the Baseline dataset
FirstABGSat		#	First reported Saturation (%)	First non-missing BLABGSat value from the Baseline dataset
FirstABGBicarb		#	First reported Bicarbonate (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLABGBicarb value from the Baseline dataset
Firstlactate		#	First reported Lactate (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLLactate value from the Baseline_Lactate dataset
FirstSodium		#	First reported Serum sodium concentration (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLSodium value from the PreInterven_Elytes dataset
FirstPotassium		#	First reported Serum potassium concentration (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLPotassium value from the PreInterven_Elytes dataset
FirstBicarbonate		#	First reported Serum bicarbonate concentration (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLBicarbonate value from the PreInterven_Elytes dataset
FirstChloride		#	First reported Serum chloride concentration (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLChloride value from the PreInterven_Elytes dataset
FirstBUNitrogen		#	First reported Serum BUN concentration (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLBUNitrogen value from the PreInterven_Elytes dataset
FirstCreatinine		#	First reported Serum creatinine concentration (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLCreatinine value from the PreInterven_Elytes dataset
Firstglucose		#	First reported Serum glucose concentration (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLGlucose value from the PreInterven_Elytes dataset
Firstmagnesium		#	First reported Magnesium (mg/dL)	First non-missing BLMagnesium value from the Baseline_Chemistry dataset
Firstionizedca		#	First reported Ionized calcium (mmol/L)	First non-missing BLIonizedCa value from the Baseline_Chemistry dataset
Firsttotalca		#	First reported Total calcium (mg/dL)	First non-missing BLTotalCa value from the Baseline_Chemistry dataset
Firstphosphate		#	First reported Phosphate (mg/dL)	First non-missing BLPhosphate value from the Baseline_Chemistry dataset
FirstALT		#	First reported ALT/SGPT (U/L)	First non-missing BLALT value from the Baseline_Liver dataset
FirstAST		#	First reported AST/SGOT (U/L)	First non-missing BLAST value from the Baseline_Liver dataset

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
FirstBilirubin		#	First reported Total Bilirubin (mg/dL)	First non-missing BLBilirubin value from the Baseline_Liver dataset
FirstPT		#	First reported PT (seconds)	First non-missing BLPT value from the Baseline_Coags dataset
FirstPTT		#	First reported PTT (seconds)	First non-missing BLPTT value from the Baseline_Coags dataset
FirstINR		#	First reported INR	First non-missing BLINR value from the Baseline_Coags dataset
FirstAmylase		#	First reported Amylase (U/L)	First non-missing BLAmylase value from the Baseline_Pancreas dataset
FirstLipase		#	First reported Lipase (U/L)	First non-missing BLLipase value from the Baseline_Pancreas dataset
FirstHgb		#	First reported Hemoglobin (g/dL)	First non-missing BLHgb value from the Baseline_CBC dataset
FirstPlatelet		#	First reported Platelet count (10^3/microL)	First non-missing BLPlatelet value from the Baseline_CBC dataset
FirstWBC		#	First reported White blood cell (10^3/microL)	First non-missing BLWBC value from the Baseline_CBC dataset
BLVabs		#	Pre-cardiac arrest VABS Adaptive Behavior Composite Score	= ABC_STD_SCORE from the VABS dataset where VABSPhase = "BASELINE"
BLPCPC	PCPCDER 1 = Normal = 1 2 = Mild disability = 2 3 = Moderate disability = 3 4 = Severe disability = 4 5 = Coma or vegetative state = 5	#	Pre-cardiac arrest PCPC	=PCPC from the BLNeurobeharioral dataset
BLPOPC	POPCDER 1 = Good = 1 2 = Mild disability = 2 3 = Moderate disability = 3 4 = Severe disability = 4 5 = Coma or vegetative state = 5	#	Pre-cardiac arrest POPC	=POPC from the BLNeurobeharioral dataset

Outcomes (12 of 14)

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
PrimaryRe	PRIMARYRE 1 = Baseline VABS<70 2 = No VABS, POPC, nor PCPC 3 = No VABS, POPC/PCPC>=3	#	Why not eligible for primary analysis	 NULL if Primary is Yes 1 if BLVabs<70 2 if BLVabs is NULL AND (BLPCPC is NULL OR BLPOPC is NULL) 3 if BLVabs is NULL AND (BLPOPC>2 OR BLPCPC>2)
HOSPDCStat	HOSPITALVITALSTATUS 0 = Alive 1 = Deceased	#	Vital Status at Hospital Discharge	= 1 if HospDschDate from HospDischarge dataset=DeathDT from DeathInfo dataset AND HospDschLoc from HospDischarge dataset="Not applicable (patient died)"
DeathRe	DV6861G 1 = Cardiovascular failure/futility 2 = Neurologic brain death declared 3 = Respiratory failure/futility 4 = Withdrawal for poor neurologic prognosis 5 = Withdrawal for other system failure 95 = Other 97 = Unknown	#	Cause of Death	= DeathReason from DeathInfo dataset
ELCompScCat	ELCOMPSCCAT 1 = Lowest possible score 2 = 49 - 69 (well below average) 3 = 70 - 84 (below average) 4 = 85 - 115 (average) 5 = > 115 (above average)	#	Early learning composite category	 = 1 if Neurobatlt6.ELCompSclt49 is Yes and for one subject identified by KKI = 2 if if 49 <= Neurobatlt6.ELCompSc <= 69 = 3 if 70 <= Neurobatlt6.ELCompSc <= 84 = 4 if 85 <= Neurobatlt6.ELCompSc <= 115 = 5 if 115 < Neurobatlt6.ELCompSc

Outcomes (13 of 14)

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
WASIFAIQCat	WASIRANGE 1 = Lowest possible score 2 = 55 - 69 (well below average) 3 = 70 - 84 (below average) 4 = 85 - 115 (average) 5 = > 115 (above average)	#	Intelligence domain: Full-scale IQ score category	 = 1 if month12onsite.Nbehav_NDRes = "KKI determined as not necessary" and for one subject identified by KKI = 2 if 55 <= Neurobat6to16.WASIFull <= 69 = 2 if 55 <= Neurobatgte17.WASIFull <= 69 = 3 if 70 <= Neurobat6to16.WASIFull <= 84 = 3 if 70 <= Neurobat6to16.WASIFull <= 84 = 4 if 85 <= Neurobat6to16.WASIFull <= 115 = 4 if 85 <= Neurobatgte17.WASIFull <= 115 = 5 if 115 < Neurobat6to16.WASIFull = 5 if 115 < Neurobat6to17.WASIFull
mullwasicat	MULLWASICAT 1 = Lowest possible score 2 = < 70 (well below average) 3 = 70 - 84 (below average) 4 = 85 - 115 (average) 5 = > 115 (above average)	#	Mullen or WASI score category (all ages combined)	= ELCompScCat if ELCompScCat is not NULL = WASIFAIQCat if WASIFAIQCat is not NULL
Hypokalemia	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had at least one reported AE with MedDRA lower level term of 'Hypokalemia'	 = 1 if subject has a record in the adverseevents dataset where AEStartDay <= 5 AND AELLT="Hypokalemia" = 0 otherwise
Hyperkalemia	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had at least one reported AE with MedDRA lower level term of 'Hyperkalemia'	 = 1 if subject has a record in the adverseevents dataset where AEStartDay <= 5 AND AELLT=" Hyperkalemia" = 0 otherwise
Hypoglycemia	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had at least one reported AE with MedDRA lower level term of 'Hypoglycemia'	 = 1 if subject has a record in the adverseevents dataset where AEStartDay <= 5 AND AELLT=" Hypoglycemia" = 0 otherwise
Hyperglycemia	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had at least one reported AE with MedDRA lower level term of 'Hyperglycemia'	 = 1 if subject has a record in the adverseevents dataset where AEStartDay <= 5 AND AELLT=" Hyperglycemia" = 0 otherwise

Outcomes (14 of 14)

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
Hypophosphatemia	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had at least one reported AE with MedDRA lower level term of 'Hypophosphatemia'	 = 1 if subject has a record in the adverseevents dataset where AEStartDay <= 5 AND AELLT=" Hypophosphatemia" = 0 otherwise
Neutropenia	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had at least one reported AE with MedDRA lower level term of 'Neutropenia'	 = 1 if subject has a record in the adverseevents dataset where AEStartDay <= 5 AND AELLT=" Neutropenia" = 0 otherwise
Thrombocytopenia	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had at least one reported AE with MedDRA lower level term of 'Thrombocytopenia'	 = 1 if subject has a record in the adverseevents dataset where AEStartDay <= 5 AND AELLT=" Thrombocytopenia" = 0 otherwise
ClinElectroSz	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had a clinical or electrographic seizure	 = 1 if ClinicalSz = Yes or ElectroSz = Yes in any of the Day0, Day1, Day2, Day3, Day4, or Day5 datasets = 0 otherwise
RepeatCA5days	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient had a repeat cardiac arrest	= 1 if CAYN = Yes in any of the Day0, Day1, Day2, Day3, Day4, or Day5 datasets= 0 otherwise
Dialytic	YN	#	During first 5 days, patient received any form of renal replacement therapy	= 1 if DialyticYN = Yes in any of the Day0, Day1, Day2, Day3, Day4, or Day5 datasets = 0 otherwise

Temperature

Variable	Format	Туре	Label	Algorithm / Notes
SubjectID		#	Subject ID	Randomly generated ID number that uniquely identifies an enrolled (randomized) subject across datasets
Temp		#	Primary Temperature (°C)	Temperature recorded in the temperature logs for the temperature route indicated to be the primary probe location (according to the primary probe form) at the time of the temperature collection
Time		#	Time from treatment initiation (hours)	Temperature date/time – Treatment Initiation date/time